# Auto No Fault (ANF) News Clips

June 22, 2024 - June 13, 2024-Greenville Daily News - Catastrophic crash survivor: I bought full coverage and thought I would be Ok - <a href="https://www.thedailynews.cc/articles/guest-view-catastrophic-crash-survivor-i-bought-full-coverage-and-thought-i-would-be-ok/#//">https://www.thedailynews.cc/articles/guest-view-catastrophic-crash-survivor-i-bought-full-coverage-and-thought-i-would-be-ok/#//</a>

June 13, 2024 - Car Wreck Survivors and Loved Ones Demand House Lawmakers Take up No-Fault Auto Insurance reform - Car wreck survivors and loved ones demand House lawmakers take up no-fault auto insurance reform • Michigan Advance

May 29, 2024 – Fox 2 story from Fox 47/Lansing: (previous interview with Annabelle)
<a href="https://www.cbsnews.com/detroit/video/advocates-continue-to-call-for-changes-to-michigan-no-fault-auto-reforms/">https://www.cbsnews.com/detroit/video/advocates-continue-to-call-for-changes-to-michigan-no-fault-auto-reforms/</a>

May 29, 2024 - Michigan Advance: Auto crash survivors and care providers come to Mackinac Island, ask lawmakers take up bills

https://michiganadvance.com/2024/05/29/auto-crash-survivors-and-care-providers-come-to-mackinac-island-ask-lawmakers-take-up-bills/

May 29, 2024 - We Can't Wait Facebook (Live stream)

https://www.facebook.com/sherry.gaydagnogo/videos/3431145333807443/

May 28, 2024 - Detroit News - Haynes we Need Auto No Fault Fix Now -

https://www.detroitnews.com/story/opinion/2024/05/27/hayes-we-need-auto-no-fault-insurance-fix-now/73841483007/

May 19, 2024- Detroit News - Detroit News: Billboard blasting 5 years of auto insurance reform to greet Mackinac guests- <a href="https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/politics/2024/05/18/insider-billboard-blasting-auto-insurance-policy-to-greet-mackinac-guests-john-james-fine/73735041007/">https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/politics/2024/05/18/insider-billboard-blasting-auto-insurance-policy-to-greet-mackinac-guests-john-james-fine/73735041007/</a>

May 16, 2024 – Michigan Public - Car crash survivors, supporters protest outside House Speaker Joe Tate's office- Car crash survivors, supporters protest outside House Speaker Joe Tate's office (michiganpublic.org)

May 15, 2024 – City Pulse – Michigan No Fault Insurance Reform Still Needed - Michigan no-fault insurance reform still needed | City Pulse (lansingcitypulse.com)

May 15, 2024 – WLNS-TV – Fixing No Fault Advocates Takes to the Capitol - <u>'Fixing No Fault' advocates</u> take to the Capitol (wlns.com)

May 13, 2024 – WJAR Podcast – Auto No Fault Reform on Hold - <u>All Talk with Jordan and Dietz: Auto No-Fault Reform on Hold on Apple Podcasts</u>

April 29, 2024 – Traverse City Record Eagle - Editorial: The point is this: State must honor its contracts | Opinion | record-eagle.com

March 17, 2024 – Detroit News: Paralyzed Girl Losses "life changing" therapy as auto insurer sidesteps payment.

Catastrophic auto crash survivors like 6-year-old Annabelle continue to wait for Michigan lawmakers to fix auto no fault. Survivors are unable to access care that they paid for.

https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/politics/2024/03/17/michigan-auto-insurance-state-farm-medical-care-unlimited-lifetime-coverage/72275450007/

March 14, 2024 – WZZM – Advocates, injured crash survivors call for lawmakers to "Fix" state's No-Fault Auto Reform - <a href="https://www.wzzm13.com/article/news/local/no-fault-auto/69-3854d681-5459-4c9a-92b7-11c4f3977eff">https://www.wzzm13.com/article/news/local/no-fault-auto/69-3854d681-5459-4c9a-92b7-11c4f3977eff</a>

March 14, 2024 – WLNS - The Michigan HomeCare and Hospice Association says Fixing Auto No-Fault Will Save Lives - <a href="https://www.wlns.com/news/the-michigan-homecare-and-hospice-association-says-fixing-auto-no-fault-will-save-lives/">https://www.wlns.com/news/the-michigan-homecare-and-hospice-association-says-fixing-auto-no-fault-will-save-lives/</a>

March 14, 2024 – WILX – The Fight to Fix Michigan's No-Fault Policies in Lansing - The fight to fix Michigan's no-fault insurance policies continues in state capitol (wilx.com)

March 14, 2024 – WILX – The Fight to Fix Michigan's No-Fault Insurance Policies Continues in State Capitol - The fight to fix Michigan's no-fault insurance policies continues in state capitol (wilx.com)

March 14, 2024 – Michigan Advance – Legislation Seeks Transparency From Michigan Catastrophic Claims Association - <a href="https://michiganadvance.com/2024/03/14/legislation-seeks-transparency-from-michigan-catastrophic-claims-association/">https://michiganadvance.com/2024/03/14/legislation-seeks-transparency-from-michigan-catastrophic-claims-association/</a>

February 19, 2024 – Detroit News -Wilson: Crash Survivors and their caretakes deserve to be heard - https://www.detroitnews.com/story/opinion/2024/02/19/wilson-crash-survivors-and-their-caretakers-deserve-to-be-heard/72661408007/

February 13, 2024 – Michigan Public Radio – Activists Target House Insurance and Financial Services Committee Chair Brenda Carter for inaction on no Fault Bills - <u>Activists target House Insurance and</u> Financial Services Committee Chair Brenda Carter for inaction on no fault bills (michiganpublic.org)

November 16, 2023 – Channel 9 & 10 News – Crash Survivor Advocates Frustrated with Delayed Reforms, Hopeful for 2024 - Crash survivor advocates frustrated with delayed reforms, hopeful for 2024 – 9&10 News (9and10news.com)

November 15, 2023 – Michigan Public Radio – Michigan Legislature Adjourns for the Year. https://www.wemu.org/michigan-news/2023-11-15/michigan-legislature-adjourns-for-the-year

November 14, 2023 – MIRS – Senate House Head Home to Dismay of Auto No Fault Survivors

November 13, 2023 – Crains Detroit – The Legislature as Shut Down For the Year. Here are the Bills Stalled Out until 2024

October 25, 2023 - the WJRT TV 12 -https://www.abc12.com/news/local/michigan-house-considers-changes-to-2019-no-fault-insurance-reform/article\_647548ee-7386-11ee-88ed-471bb9f8c163.html

October 19, 2023 – Detroit Free Press -Michigan Senate passes bills modifying no-fault auto insurance overhaul <a href="https://www.freep.com/story/news/politics/2023/10/19/michigan-lawmakers-vote-on-auto-insurance-bills/71238643007/">https://www.freep.com/story/news/politics/2023/10/19/michigan-lawmakers-vote-on-auto-insurance-bills/71238643007/</a>

October 19, 2023 - Crains Detroit: <a href="https://www.crainsdetroit.com/politics-policy/senate-oks-auto-insurance-fix-gretchen-whitmer-opposes">https://www.crainsdetroit.com/politics-policy/senate-oks-auto-insurance-fix-gretchen-whitmer-opposes</a>

October 4, 2023, TV 9 and 10, which covers northern Michigan.-

https://www.9and10news.com/2023/10/04/crash-survivors-advocates-rally-in-lansing-for-auto-insurance-reforms/

October 4, 2023 – Michigan Radio – <a href="https://www.michiganradio.org/politics-government/2023-10-04/committee-hears-testimony-in-favor-of-bills-seeking-to-restore-mi-car-crash-survivors-care">https://www.michiganradio.org/politics-government/2023-10-04/committee-hears-testimony-in-favor-of-bills-seeking-to-restore-mi-car-crash-survivors-care</a>

October 4, 2023 – Michigan Advance- <a href="https://michiganadvance.com/2023/10/04/health-care-providers-advocates-plead-for-fix-to-broken-rules-in-no-fault-auto-insurance-reform/">https://michiganadvance.com/2023/10/04/health-care-providers-advocates-plead-for-fix-to-broken-rules-in-no-fault-auto-insurance-reform/</a>

October 3 2023WILX: Car crash survivors call for auto insurance reform at Michigan State Capitol in Lansing- <a href="https://www.wilx.com/2023/10/03/car-crash-survivors-call-auto-insurance-reform-michigan-state-capitol-lansing/">https://www.wilx.com/2023/10/03/car-crash-survivors-call-auto-insurance-reform-michigan-state-capitol-lansing/</a>

October 3, 2023 - Detroit Free Press story: Insurers warn of higher auto premiums under proposed no-fault payment rules-

https://www.freep.com/story/money/business/michigan/2023/10/03/insurers-warn-higher-auto-premiums-no-fault-bill/71034761007/

October 3, 2023 - WLNS: Crash survivors rally at the Capitol over no-fault changeshttps://www.wlns.com/news/crash-survivors-rally-at-the-capitol-over-no-fault-changes/

October 3, 2023 - Michigan Advance: Health care workers, crash survivors demand auto no-fault fixes ahead of committee hearing-https://michiganadvance.com/2023/10/03/healthcare-workers-crash-survivors-demand-auto-no-fault-fixes-ahead-of-committee-hearing/

October 3, 2023 - Michigan Public Radio: Hundreds rally at state Capitol for bills to restore access to care for car crash survivor: <a href="https://www.michiganradio.org/politics-government/2023-10-03/hundreds-rally-at-state-capitol-for-bills-to-restore-access-to-care-for-car-crash-survivors">https://www.michiganradio.org/politics-government/2023-10-03/hundreds-rally-at-state-capitol-for-bills-to-restore-access-to-care-for-car-crash-survivors</a>

October 1, 2023 – Detroit News - Livengood: Dan Gilbert backs fixing auto insurance reform. But there's a caveat- <a href="https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/politics/2023/10/01/michigan-no-fault-auto-insurance-reform-dan-gilbert-reduced-care-injured-drivers-hospital-charges/70991954007/">https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/politics/2023/10/01/michigan-no-fault-auto-insurance-reform-dan-gilbert-reduced-care-injured-drivers-hospital-charges/70991954007/</a>

September 29, 2023 – WKAR's Off the Record - <a href="https://www.wkar.org/shows/record/episodes/sept-29-2023-correspondents-edition-off-the-record-jqgkn7">https://www.wkar.org/shows/record/episodes/sept-29-2023-correspondents-edition-off-the-record-jqgkn7</a>; Go to the 21.55 minute mark

September 28, 2023 – Crains - <u>Legislators push to raise caps on payments for care for auto-wreck</u> survivors

September 27, 2023 – Advance Michigan-Lawmakers propose bipartisan auto insurance reforms to support accident victims- <a href="https://michiganadvance.com/2023/09/27/lawmakers-propose-bipartisan-auto-insurance-reforms-to-support-accident-victims/">https://michiganadvance.com/2023/09/27/lawmakers-propose-bipartisan-auto-insurance-reforms-to-support-accident-victims/</a>

September 27, 2023 - BridgeMichgian - Lawmakers revisit auto insurance law, seek higher payouts for crash victims- <a href="https://www.bridgemi.com/michigan-government/lawmakers-revisit-auto-insurance-law-seek-higher-payouts-crash-victims">https://www.bridgemi.com/michigan-government/lawmakers-revisit-auto-insurance-law-seek-higher-payouts-crash-victims</a>

 $September\ 27,\ 2023-Michigan\ Radio\ -\ Michigan\ lawmakers\ introduce\ no\ -fault\ tweak\ -\ \underline{https://www.michiganradio.org/politics-government/2023-09-27/michigan-lawmakers-introduce-no\ -fault-tweak\ }$ 

September 26, 2023 – Detroit Free Press - Hospitals, caregivers would see pay raise under proposed no-fault reimbursement reform-

https://www.freep.com/story/money/business/michigan/2023/09/26/hospitals-caregivers-pay-raise-nofault-michigan/70974350007/

August 17, 2023,- Fox 17 -Town hall on no-fault auto reform held in Grand Rapids Town hall on no-fault auto reform held in Grand Rapids (fox17online.com)

August 1, 2023 – Michigan Radio - Providers say it's unfair some crash victims will get care and others won't, even after court ruling - <a href="https://www.michiganradio.org/politics-government/2023-08-01/providers-say-its-unfair-some-crash-victims-will-get-care-and-others-wont-even-after-court-ruling?fbclid=lwAR3FUSZpBmzENIsRIWPiTed2d2t2A4NX9t6m\_iYo5\_4KJflYDqYHoozTc6o"

August 1<sup>st</sup>, 2023 – WJR - Barry Cargill, President and CEO of Michigan HomeCare and Hospice Association. joins Kevin and Tom to talk about the ruling from the Michigan Supreme Court that ruled that part of reform to the Michigan's no-fault auto insurance system does not apply to the those injured prior to the passage of the law - <a href="https://wjr-late-mornings.simplecast.com/episodes/barry-cargill-all-talk-with-jordan-and-dietz-xzj264ic-VzHkQ\_5q">https://wjr-late-mornings.simplecast.com/episodes/barry-cargill-all-talk-with-jordan-and-dietz-xzj264ic-VzHkQ\_5q</a>

August 1, 2023 – the Great Voice - Barry Cargill ~ All Talk with Jordan and Dietz - https://thegreatvoice.com/Episode/barry-cargill-all-talk-with-jordan-and-dietz/21075

July 31, 2023 – WDIV - Here's what auto insurance ruling means for drivers, patients in Michigan – <a href="https://www.clickondetroit.com/news/local/2023/08/01/heres-what-auto-insurance-ruling-means-for-drivers-patients-in-michigan/">https://www.clickondetroit.com/news/local/2023/08/01/heres-what-auto-insurance-ruling-means-for-drivers-patients-in-michigan/</a>

July 31, 2023 – WLNS –Michigan Supreme Court: People injured before no-fault law changes covered under old rules- <a href="https://www.wlns.com/top-stories/michigan-supreme-court-people-injured-before-no-fault-law-changes-covered-under-old-rules/">https://www.wlns.com/top-stories/michigan-supreme-court-people-injured-before-no-fault-law-changes-covered-under-old-rules/</a>

July 31, 2023 – Yahoo- Michigan ruling is 'big win' for injured ex-hockey star Konstantinov - https://www.yahoo.com/lifestyle/michigan-ruling-big-win-injured-193123085.html

July 31, 2023 -USA Today - Michigan ruling is 'big win' for injured ex-hockey star Konstantinov-https://www.usatoday.com/videos/news/nation/2023/07/31/michigan-ruling-big-win-injured-ex-hockey-star-konstantinov/12304629002/

July 31, 2023 – WOODTV - Michigan court affirms critical benefits for thousands badly hurt in car wrecks - <a href="https://www.woodtv.com/business/ap-business/ap-michigan-court-affirms-critical-benefits-for-thousands-badly-hurt-in-car-wrecks/">https://www.woodtv.com/business/ap-business/ap-michigan-court-affirms-critical-benefits-for-thousands-badly-hurt-in-car-wrecks/</a>

July 31, 2023 – FOX17 - 'Just a great relief': MI Supreme Court affirms Court of Appeals decision on no-fault auto reform - <a href="https://www.fox17online.com/news/in-depth/no-fault-auto-reform/mi-supreme-court-affirms-court-of-appeals-decision-on-no-fault-auto-reform">https://www.fox17online.com/news/in-depth/no-fault-auto-reform/mi-supreme-court-affirms-court-of-appeals-decision-on-no-fault-auto-reform</a>

July 31, 2023 – WZZM13 - Michigan court affirms critical benefits for thousands badly hurt in car wrecks - <a href="https://www.wzzm13.com/article/news/local/michigan/michigan-supreme-court-auto-reform-decision/69-648bcdd4-79f7-4a21-ba2b-557d1445b750">https://www.wzzm13.com/article/news/local/michigan/michigan-supreme-court-auto-reform-decision/69-648bcdd4-79f7-4a21-ba2b-557d1445b750</a>

July 31, 2023 – AP - Michigan court affirms critical benefits for thousands badly hurt in car wrecks - <a href="https://www.record-eagle.com/ap/business/michigan-court-affirms-critical-benefits-for-thousands-badly-hurt-in-car-wrecks/article\_1e63c4b5-64a4-542e-863e-9cf2aa9b8936.html">https://www.record-eagle.com/ap/business/michigan-court-affirms-critical-benefits-for-thousands-badly-hurt-in-car-wrecks/article\_1e63c4b5-64a4-542e-863e-9cf2aa9b8936.html</a>

July 31, 2023 – Free Press- Michigan Supreme Court: No-fault overhaul doesn't apply to 15,000 catastrophic survivors- <a href="https://www.freep.com/story/money/business/michigan/2023/07/31/michigan-supreme-court-no-fault-case/70496575007/">https://www.freep.com/story/money/business/michigan/2023/07/31/michigan-supreme-court-no-fault-case/70496575007/</a>

July 31, 2023 - WLNS -Michigan Supreme Court: People injured before no-fault law changes covered under old rules- <a href="https://www.wlns.com/top-stories/michigan-supreme-court-people-injured-before-no-fault-law-changes-covered-under-old-rules/">https://www.wlns.com/top-stories/michigan-supreme-court-people-injured-before-no-fault-law-changes-covered-under-old-rules/</a>

July 31, 2023 – Detroit News– Livengood: Paralyzed Man Dies 90 Minutes before Michigan Court Restores His Home Care - <a href="https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2023/07/31/michigan-no-fault-auto-insurance-reform-brian-woodward-paralyzed-home-care-supreme-court-ruling/70458347007/">https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2023/07/31/michigan-no-fault-auto-insurance-reform-brian-woodward-paralyzed-home-care-supreme-court-ruling/70458347007/</a>

July 31, 2023 – Crains Detroit – Michigan Supreme court: Sweeping Auto Insurance Changes Don't Apply to People injured before 2019 law- <a href="https://www.crainsdetroit.com/courts/michigan-supreme-court-invalidates-parts-auto-insurance-law">https://www.crainsdetroit.com/courts/michigan-supreme-court-invalidates-parts-auto-insurance-law</a>

July 31, 2023 – Bridge Michigan Magazine- Michigan court limits scope of no-fault reform. Will insurance rates rise? - <a href="https://www.bridgemi.com/michigan-government/michigan-court-limits-scope-no-fault-reform-will-insurance-rates-rise">https://www.bridgemi.com/michigan-government/michigan-court-limits-scope-no-fault-reform-will-insurance-rates-rise</a>

July 31, 2023 – Michigan Public Radio - Mich. Supreme Court says no-fault changes don't apply to most crash survivors injured before 2019 law - <a href="https://www.michiganradio.org/health/2023-07-31/mich-supreme-court-says-no-fault-changes-dont-apply-to-most-crash-survivors-injured-before-2019-law">https://www.michiganradio.org/health/2023-07-31/mich-supreme-court-says-no-fault-changes-dont-apply-to-most-crash-survivors-injured-before-2019-law</a>

July 31, 2023 – Detroit News - High court: Key provisions of auto insurance reform don't apply to previously injured - <a href="https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/politics/2023/07/31/michigan-auto-insurance-reform-cost-controls-medical-care-supreme-court-ruling-gretchen-whitmer/70443694007/">https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/politics/2023/07/31/michigan-auto-insurance-reform-cost-controls-medical-care-supreme-court-ruling-gretchen-whitmer/70443694007/</a>

July 31, 2023 – Detroit Free Press - Michigan Supreme Court: No-fault overhaul doesn't apply to 15,000 catastrophic survivors -

https://www.freep.com/story/money/business/michigan/2023/07/31/michigan-supreme-court-no-fault-case/70496575007/

July 31, 2023 – Mlive - Michigan crash survivors injured before 2019 no-fault law retain full care, Supreme Court rules - <a href="https://www.mlive.com/politics/2023/07/michigan-crash-survivors-injured-before-2019-no-fault-law-retain-full-care-supreme-court-rules.html">https://www.mlive.com/politics/2023/07/michigan-crash-survivors-injured-before-2019-no-fault-law-retain-full-care-supreme-court-rules.html</a>

July 14, 2023- Gongwer- No-Fault Advocates Say Andary Decision Could Be Disaster Or Saviorhttps://www.mhha.org/wp-content/uploads/Gongwer-article.pdf

June 15, 2023 - WXYZ- Vladimir Konstaninov attends rally for insurance reform at Michigan Capitolhttps://www.wxyz.com/news/vladimir-konstaninov-attends-rally-for-insurance-reform-at-michigan-capitol

June 14, 2023 - WWJ/Detroit- Former Red Wing Vladimir Konstantinov returns to Lansing in support of crash survivors affected by auto no-fault reform law-https://www.audacy.com/wwjnewsradio/news/local/vladimir-konstantinov-supports-crash-survivors-in-

June 14, 2023 - Michigan Public Radio: Rally at state Capitol calls for auto no-fault "fix for all" <a href="https://www.michiganradio.org/politics-government/2023-06-14/rally-at-state-capitol-calls-for-auto-no-fault-fix-for-all">https://www.michiganradio.org/politics-government/2023-06-14/rally-at-state-capitol-calls-for-auto-no-fault-fix-for-all</a>

June 14, 2023 - WILX-TV: Former Red Wings joins advocates in fight for insurance reform in Michigan https://www.wilx.com/2023/06/14/former-red-wings-joins-advocates-fight-insurance-reform-michigan/

June 14, 2023 - WLNS-TV: Advocates push for no fault reform at Michigan Capitol https://www.wlns.com/news/advocates-push-for-no-fault-reform-at-michigan-capitol/

June 14, 2023 -WWMT: Vladimir Konstantinov, crash survivors demand changes to Michigan's insurance law <a href="https://wwmt.com/news/local/no-fault-insurance-detroit-red-wings-vladimir-konstantinov-car-limo-crash-survivor#">https://wwmt.com/news/local/no-fault-insurance-detroit-red-wings-vladimir-konstantinov-car-limo-crash-survivor#</a>

April 10, 2023 - Michigan Public Radio - Annabell Story -

lansing

https://www.michiganradio.org/health/2023-04-10/auto-no-fault-law-pushes-a-single-mom-to-exhaustion-and-despair

March 3, 2023 – WJR's Paul W interviewed Detroit News reporter Beth LeBlanc regarding the MI Supreme Court Andary case: <a href="https://www.wjr.com/paulwsmith/">https://www.wjr.com/paulwsmith/</a>

March 2, 2023 – Detroit News on Supreme Court Debates -

https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2023/03/02/michigan-supreme-court-auto-no-fault-car-insurance-catastrophically-injured-drivers-medical-care/69951514007/

February 13, 2023 – NPR News - <a href="https://www.michiganradio.org/public-safety/2023-02-13/insurance-expert-auto-insurance-industry-misleads-consumers-to-hide-failure-of-no-fault-law">https://www.michiganradio.org/public-safety/2023-02-13/insurance-expert-auto-insurance-industry-misleads-consumers-to-hide-failure-of-no-fault-law</a>

February 10, 2023 – Fox 17 News - <a href="https://www.fox17online.com/news/local-news/michigan/attorney-family-of-1997-crash-victim-goes-months-without-insurance-paymentsb">https://www.fox17online.com/news/local-news/michigan/attorney-family-of-1997-crash-victim-goes-months-without-insurance-paymentsb</a>

**January 26, 2023** – Annabelle Marsh and Other Auto Accident Victims Were Not on Gov. Whitmer's List of Priorities in State of the State Add - **Michigan's New Source** -

https://www.michigannewssource.com/2023/01/annabelle-marsh-and-other-auto-accident-victims-were-not-on-gov-whitmers-list-of-priorities-in-state-of-state-address/?utm\_source=home-headline

January 18, 2023 – Michigan's Auto No Fault Insurance crisis Continues – Michigan News Source – Part 1 of 2 <a href="https://www.michigannewssource.com/2023/01/michigans-no-fault-auto-insurance-crisis-continues/?utm\_source=right-rail-">https://www.michigannewssource.com/2023/01/michigans-no-fault-auto-insurance-crisis-continues/?utm\_source=right-rail-</a>

latest&fbclid=IwAR2hUXUsPBE4tjnmWcU6RP2Zx10Sv\_unHDkmOrd2nbrk20aU1gX6HUJ11LA

January 12, 2023 – Despite court Win, Insurance Payments for Konstantinov Other Crash Victims Stalled – Detroit -News - <a href="https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2023/01/13/despite-court-win-insurance-payments-for-michigan-auto-crash-victims-stalled/69795951007/">https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2023/01/13/despite-court-win-insurance-payments-for-michigan-auto-crash-victims-stalled/69795951007/</a>

January 4, 2023 – Bridge Michigan - Hey Michigan Dems: Here are four ways to score bipartisan wins this year - <a href="https://www.bridgemi.com/michigan-government/hey-michigan-dems-here-are-four-ways-score-bipartisan-wins-year?utm\_source=Bridge%20Michigan&utm\_campaign=f23b69f770-Bridge%20Newsletter%2001%2F05%2F2023&utm\_medium=email&utm\_term=0\_c64a28dd5a-f23b69f770-82550344&fbclid=lwAR3iPoLHrL3mKeWqfgW1VHazsCoc6SlQXyJKQE5HeSt69fg-LEeVy-oV7yo

**December 20, 2022** - A former Fox 2 News Detroit photographer was injured in a motorcycle accident. <a href="https://www.fox2detroit.com/news/fox-2-photographer-needs-help-after-motorcycle-crash-leaves-him-a-quadriplegic">https://www.fox2detroit.com/news/fox-2-photographer-needs-help-after-motorcycle-crash-leaves-him-a-quadriplegic</a>

December 7, 2022 - WZZM - No-Fault Insurance activists Calling for a change in the New Year - <a href="https://www.wzzm13.com/article/news/local/michigan/no-fault-insurance-activists-calling-for-change/69-56f1ab1a-be4e-4f99-96ff-3e588d706f17">https://www.wzzm13.com/article/news/local/michigan/no-fault-insurance-activists-calling-for-change/69-56f1ab1a-be4e-4f99-96ff-3e588d706f17</a>

November 23, 2022 - Detroit News Letter – ANF Hurting Crash Victims- <a href="https://www.mhha.org/wp-content/uploads/DetNewsLetter\_ANF\_112522.pdf">https://www.mhha.org/wp-content/uploads/DetNewsLetter\_ANF\_112522.pdf</a>

Bridge Magazine, Nov. 22, 2022L No-Fault Insurance Reform May be in Play as Democrats Take Power in Michigan - <a href="https://www.bridgemi.com/michigan-government/no-fault-insurance-reform-may-be-play-democrats-take-power-michigan">https://www.bridgemi.com/michigan-government/no-fault-insurance-reform-may-be-play-democrats-take-power-michigan</a>

November 14th - Fox 17 - Calling for Legislative Fix - Michael Martin -

https://www.fox17online.com/news/in-depth/no-fault-auto-reform/were-out-of-excuses-no-fault-auto-reform-advocates-hopeful-fix-will-happen-after-election-day

WJR - October 28, 2022 - Chad Livengood - https://www.wjr.com/all-talk-with-jordan-dietz/

#### Detroit News column, October 25, 2022

Chad Livengood wrote a column about how the MCCA Fund is tied into politics.

https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/10/25/livengood-why-auto-insurance-fees-are-going-back-up-after-400-refunds/69581442007/?a=a&utm\_source=detroitnews-DailyBriefing&utm\_medium=email&utm\_campaign=daily\_briefing&utm\_term=hero&utm\_content=PDT\_N-1008DN-E-NLETTER65\_

https://www.mhha.org/wp-content/uploads/DetroitNews-Column-MCCA 102522.pdf

#### Detroit News column, October 16, 2022

Chad Livengood column on how Gov. Whitmer takes both sides on on auto no fault reform: <a href="https://www.detroitnews.com/story/opinion/columnists/chad-livengood/2022/10/16/livengood-governor-gretchen-whitmer-takes-both-sides-no-fault-auto-insurance-battle-medical-care/69557409007/">https://www.detroitnews.com/story/opinion/columnists/chad-livengood/2022/10/16/livengood-governor-gretchen-whitmer-takes-both-sides-no-fault-auto-insurance-battle-medical-care/69557409007/</a>

## Michigan Public Radio, October 14, 2022

#### Auto insurance up 7 percent

https://www.michiganradio.org/politics-government/2022-10-14/michigan-car-insurance-rates-up-more-than-7-in-2022-in-wake-of-no-fault-reform-meant-to-lower-rates

#### WXYZ October 12, 2022

https://www.wxyz.com/news/7-in-depth/michigan's-auto-no-fault-was-meant-to-lower-insurance-costs-but-did-it

October 7, 2022 – Michigan Radio – Collison Course Part 2 - Collision Course: Epilogue Part 2 (michiganradio.org)

#### September 29, 2022 – Detroit News:

https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/politics/michigan/2022/09/29/high-court-wont-block-ruling-nixing-key-parts-of-states-auto-insurance-reform/69527497007/

## September 28, 2022 - WZZM -Noon

https://www.wzzm13.com/video/news/live\_stream/13-on-your-side-news-at-noon/69-bcdc58c8-4f0c-4a9c-ac4a-ae83e7a5a034

**September 28, 2022 – WZZM- 5:30 PM -** <a href="https://www.wzzm13.com/article/news/local/the-struggle-isnt-going-away-despite-court-support-auto-crash-survivors-call-for-lawmakers-to-fix-auto-no-fault-reform/69-dc376ee2-b8ac-4a30-acbd-d166aedef015">https://www.wzzm13.com/article/news/local/the-struggle-isnt-going-away-despite-court-support-auto-crash-survivors-call-for-lawmakers-to-fix-auto-no-fault-reform/69-dc376ee2-b8ac-4a30-acbd-d166aedef015</a>

**September 28 2022 – WLNS -** <a href="https://www.wlns.com/news/michigan/crash-survivors-say-they-are-being-ignored/">https://www.wlns.com/news/michigan/crash-survivors-say-they-are-being-ignored/</a>

September 28, 2022 – Michigan Public Radio - <a href="https://www.michiganradio.org/politics-government/2022-09-27/another-survey-finds-widespread-loss-of-care-for-car-crash-survivors-due-to-2019-auto-no-fault-law">https://www.michiganradio.org/politics-government/2022-09-27/another-survey-finds-widespread-loss-of-care-for-car-crash-survivors-due-to-2019-auto-no-fault-law</a>

#### September 28, 2022 - Detroit News -

https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/politics/2022/09/28/albert-resigns-as-appropriations-chair-calls-new-spending-plan-reckless/69524252007/

#### August 21, 2022 - Michigan Radio - \$25 million fund has awarded \$0 -

https://www.michiganradio.org/transportation-infrastructure/2022-08-21/a-year-later-25-million-fund-

<u>has-awarded-0-to-companies-that-cant-afford-to-care-for-car-crash-</u>victims?fbclid=IwAR22ltZuppBkGi7D3favUC4t-QBObeL6hNSvkPVb\_aB4Gd0dt2p7r47PaNM

**August 15, 2022 – M-Live** - <a href="https://www.mlive.com/public-interest/2022/08/nearly-7000-crash-patients-have-lost-care-since-auto-no-fault-reform-implemented.html">https://www.mlive.com/public-interest/2022/08/nearly-7000-crash-patients-have-lost-care-since-auto-no-fault-reform-implemented.html</a>

#### August 11, 2022 - Detroit News:

https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/08/11/6800-auto-crash-patients-discharged-since-service-fee-cut-survey-says/10295376002/

**August 11, 2022 - NPR News:** <a href="https://www.michiganradio.org/politics-government/2022-08-11/study-finds-skyrocketing-number-of-severely-injured-car-crash-patients-have-lost-care">https://www.michiganradio.org/politics-government/2022-08-11/study-finds-skyrocketing-number-of-severely-injured-car-crash-patients-have-lost-care</a>

## July 25<sup>th</sup> – Alpena News – State Victimizes the Victims:

https://www.thealpenanews.com/opinion/editorials-and-columns/2022/07/state-victimizes-the-victims/

## July 26th – WZZM – GOP candidate Rinke Speaking on Fixing ANF -

https://www.wzzm13.com/video/news/politics/michigan-politics/kevin-rinke-a-gop-gubernatorial-candidate-on-auto-no-fault-insurance-reform/69-0dbbab19-0828-4f2d-9bb9-955793ffa5e5

**July 25<sup>th</sup> – Midland Daily News:** <a href="https://www.ourmidland.com/news/article/Impacted-auto-crash-survivors-continue-fight-17297984.php">https://www.ourmidland.com/news/article/Impacted-auto-crash-survivors-continue-fight-17297984.php</a>

**July 19**<sup>th</sup> – **Fox 17** – <a href="https://www.fox17online.com/news/local-news/lakeshore/muskegon/muskegon/calhoun-counties-to-consider-no-fault-reform-resolution">https://www.fox17online.com/news/local-news/lakeshore/muskegon/muskegon/calhoun-counties-to-consider-no-fault-reform-resolution</a>

**July 12<sup>th</sup> – Michigan Public Radio -** <a href="https://www.michiganradio.org/health/2022-07-12/supporters-of-car-crash-survivors-start-summer-protest-series">https://www.michiganradio.org/health/2022-07-12/supporters-of-car-crash-survivors-start-summer-protest-series</a>

July 12<sup>th</sup> – WLNS – We Can't Wait Rally - <a href="https://www.wlns.com/news/local-news/critics-of-mi-no-fault-auto-law-protest-at-capitol/">https://www.wlns.com/news/local-news/critics-of-mi-no-fault-auto-law-protest-at-capitol/</a>

**July 5<sup>th</sup> – WZZM -** https://www.wzzm13.com/article/news/local/auto-no-fault-changes-survivors-struggle-to-find-care/69-dc742558-0c88-4355-8689-f56cc5dfa6b1

July 1<sup>st</sup> – Fox 17 - <a href="https://www.fox17online.com/news/in-depth/no-fault-auto-reform/1-year-of-auto-no-fault-reform-crash-survivors-still-struggling-to-get-some-care">https://www.fox17online.com/news/in-depth/no-fault-auto-reform/1-year-of-auto-no-fault-reform-crash-survivors-still-struggling-to-get-some-care</a>

**Detroit News:** <a href="https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/07/01/survivors-lose-care-year-after-michigans-no-fault-fee-slash-backers-say-reforms-work/7722048001/">https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/07/01/survivors-lose-care-year-after-michigans-no-fault-fee-slash-backers-say-reforms-work/7722048001/</a>

**WXYZ:** <a href="https://www.wxyz.com/news/region/st-clair-county/company-says-it-discharged-40-crash-survivors-due-to-lack-of-no-fault-fix-from-lansing">https://www.wxyz.com/news/region/st-clair-county/company-says-it-discharged-40-crash-survivors-due-to-lack-of-no-fault-fix-from-lansing</a>

Detroit News: 'Rally for Vlady' pushes for changes to no-fault auto insurance law <a href="https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/06/23/rally-changes-michigan-no-fault-auto-insurance-law-konstantinov/7682539001/">https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/06/23/rally-changes-michigan-no-fault-auto-insurance-law-konstantinov/7682539001/</a>

WXYZ: <a href="https://www.wxyz.com/news/darren-mccarty-and-hundreds-rally-to-keep-care-for-red-wings-legend-vladimir-konstantinov">https://www.wxyz.com/news/darren-mccarty-and-hundreds-rally-to-keep-care-for-red-wings-legend-vladimir-konstantinov</a>

WDIV: <a href="https://www.clickondetroit.com/news/local/2022/06/23/rally-for-vlady-held-in-downtown-detroit/">https://www.clickondetroit.com/news/local/2022/06/23/rally-for-vlady-held-in-downtown-detroit/</a>

CBS Detroit: <a href="https://detroit.cbslocal.com/2022/06/23/red-wings-legends-vladimir-konstantinov-darren-mccarty-to-kick-off-rally-for-vlady-in-detroit/">https://detroit.cbslocal.com/2022/06/23/red-wings-legends-vladimir-konstantinov-darren-mccarty-to-kick-off-rally-for-vlady-in-detroit/</a>

Detroit News site with Darren McCarty talking about the shamefulness of the new law and states Shirkey and Wentworth need to make a change in the law. Darren McCarty speaks out about No-Fault reforms

https://www.detroitnews.com/videos/news/local/michigan/2022/06/23/darren-mccarty-speaks-out-no-fault-reforms/7717681001/

#### **WILS - Dave Akerly**

https://1320wils.com/assets/podcaster/916/2022 06 21 916 122224 105.mp3

**WDIV of Detroit**: <a href="https://www.clickondetroit.com/news/michigan/2022/06/21/3-years-since-michigan-auto-insurance-reform-did-it-do-what-was-promised-a-look-at-the-data/?utm-source-facebook&utm-medium=news-tab">https://www.clickondetroit.com/news/michigan/2022/06/21/3-years-since-michigan-auto-insurance-reform-did-it-do-what-was-promised-a-look-at-the-data/?utm-source-facebook&utm-medium=news-tab</a>

#### 6/21/2022

Darren McCarty PodCast with Paul Smith: <a href="http://www.mhha.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/DarrenMcCarty.mp3">http://www.mhha.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/DarrenMcCarty.mp3</a>

#### 6/21/2022

#### **Legislative Letter from MHHA**

https://www.hollandsentinel.com/story/opinion/columns/2022/06/21/my-take-burden-no-fault-reform-continues-get-heavier/7662584001/

## **Media from Court of Appeals Case:**

https://www.michiganradio.org/transportation-infrastructure/2022-06-07/mi-court-of-appeals-to-decide-if-2019-auto-no-fault-law-applies-to-survivors-hurt-before-law-passed

https://www.wzzm13.com/article/news/politics/michigan-politics/arguments-begin-no-fault-auto-case-in-michigan/69-21c248a4-eeb5-4212-8fe2-c1a0aae9985a

https://www.freep.com/story/money/business/michigan/2022/06/07/michigan-no-fault-car-insurance/7502112001/

https://www.woodtv.com/news/michigan/appeals-court-hears-arguments-on-medical-coverage-after-no-fault-reforms/

June 6, 2022 – More Car Crash Patients Losing Care as Providers Lose hope for Legislative Fix to Auto No Fault – Michigan Radio - <a href="https://www.michiganradio.org/politics-">https://www.michiganradio.org/politics-</a>

government/2022-06-06/more-car-crash-patients-losing-care-as-providers-lose-hope-for-a-legislative-fix-to-auto-no-fault-law

New Law Puts NHL great Konstantinov's 24/7 care in Jeopardy – May 27, 2022 <a href="https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/05/27/vladimir-konstantinov-medical-care-michigan-law-traffic-injuries/9962079002/">https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/05/27/vladimir-konstantinov-medical-care-michigan-law-traffic-injuries/9962079002/</a>

**AP Story:** <a href="https://apnews.com/article/nhl-entertainment-health-sports-b0748da3b4273d15300cd39cb970e56a">https://apnews.com/article/nhl-entertainment-health-sports-b0748da3b4273d15300cd39cb970e56a</a>

**AP Video:** <a href="https://www.usatoday.com/videos/news/nation/2022/05/27/michigan-law-threatens-ex-hockey-stars-home-care/9958273002/">https://www.usatoday.com/videos/news/nation/2022/05/27/michigan-law-threatens-ex-hockey-stars-home-care/9958273002/</a>

Surprise No-Fault Bill Discussed In House Insurance <a href="http://www.mhha.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/News-clips-MHHA\_52022.pdf">http://www.mhha.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/News-clips-MHHA\_52022.pdf</a>

May 20, 2022 - - <a href="https://www.michiganradio.org/politics-government/2022-05-20/mi-legislators-walk-out-of-hearing-to-prevent-vote-on-bill-requiring-car-companies-to-pay-care-providers-what-theyre-owed">https://www.michiganradio.org/politics-government/2022-05-20/mi-legislators-walk-out-of-hearing-to-prevent-vote-on-bill-requiring-car-companies-to-pay-care-providers-what-theyre-owed</a>

Michigan Public Radio: May 16, 2022; WJR

https://wjr-late-mornings.simplecast.com/episodes/theresa-ruedisueli-all-talk-with-jordan-and-dietz

Michigan Public Radio: 3-Part Series On Auto No Fault Reform and Vladimir Konstantinov Collision Course podcasts:

https://www.michiganradio.org/tags/collision-course

**3/22/22 WNEM** (Saginaw) <a href="https://www.wnem.com/2022/03/23/saginaw-board-commissioners-votes-reform-no-fault-auto-insurance-reform-act/">https://www.wnem.com/2022/03/23/saginaw-board-commissioners-votes-reform-no-fault-auto-insurance-reform-act/</a>

**3/22/22 Det. Free Press**. (Kevin Rink, a GOP gubernatorial candidate opposing the refund checks) <a href="https://www.freep.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/03/22/michigan-auto-insurance-refund-400-car/7124930001/">https://www.freep.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/03/22/michigan-auto-insurance-refund-400-car/7124930001/</a>

**3/20/22 Click on Detroit**. <a href="https://www.clickondetroit.com/flashpoint/2022/03/20/flashpoint-32022-no-fault-auto-reform-tackling-surging-inflation/">https://www.clickondetroit.com/flashpoint/2022/03/20/flashpoint-32022-no-fault-auto-reform-tackling-surging-inflation/</a>

**3/18/22 YAHOO/TC Record Eagle** story: <a href="https://news.yahoo.com/county-acts-insurance-reform-backlash-123300121.html">https://news.yahoo.com/county-acts-insurance-reform-backlash-123300121.html</a>

**3/18/22. TC Record Eagle**. <a href="https://www.record-eagle.com/news/county-acts-on-insurance-reform-backlash/article\_28a4457c-a5fb-11ec-b994-af935ace9e73.html">https://www.record-eagle.com/news/county-acts-on-insurance-reform-backlash/article\_28a4457c-a5fb-11ec-b994-af935ace9e73.html</a>

## 3/18/22 WZZM 13. Survivor upset with Speaker's comment on moving on

https://www.wzzm13.com/article/news/local/crash-survivors-advocates-no-fault-auto-insurance-reform/69-29f5b5b4-88c3-43f2-aa9c-dd504d5f1e31

## 3/17/22. Detroit Free Press runs Oped by MI Sen. Adam Hollier

https://www.freep.com/story/opinion/contributors/2022/03/17/no-fault-reform-delivers-savings-most-michigan-drivers-opinion/7066208001/

## 3-17-22 MLive Update on ANF; 2 Homecare providers talk about challenges of Relief

**Fund:** <a href="https://www.mlive.com/public-interest/2022/03/advocates-keep-pushing-for-changes-to-michigans-auto-no-fault-law-its-not-happening-this-term.html">https://www.mlive.com/public-interest/2022/03/advocates-keep-pushing-for-changes-to-michigans-auto-no-fault-law-its-not-happening-this-term.html</a>

## 3-17-22 - Detroit Free Press. Wentworth issues statement he is moving

**on.** <a href="https://www.freep.com/story/news/politics/2022/03/17/auto-no-fault-reforms/7075604001/">https://www.freep.com/story/news/politics/2022/03/17/auto-no-fault-reforms/7075604001/</a>

**3-17-22.** MPR. Vlady at Capitol. <a href="https://www.wemu.org/michigan-news/2022-03-17/no-fault-fix-advocates-meet-with-michigan-lawmakers-as-breaking-point-nears">https://www.wemu.org/michigan-news/2022-03-17/no-fault-fix-advocates-meet-with-michigan-lawmakers-as-breaking-point-nears</a>

**3-17-22 Fox 17.** <a href="https://www.fox17online.com/news/in-depth/no-fault-auto-reform/mi-house-speaker-its-time-to-move-on-from-no-fault-auto-insurance-changes">https://www.fox17online.com/news/in-depth/no-fault-auto-reform/mi-house-speaker-its-time-to-move-on-from-no-fault-auto-insurance-changes</a>

**3-17-22 Fox2Detroit.** <a href="https://www.fox2detroit.com/news/auto-insurance-reform-has-decimated-long-term-health-care-for-crash-survivors-families-say">https://www.fox2detroit.com/news/auto-insurance-reform-has-decimated-long-term-health-care-for-crash-survivors-families-say</a>

#### 3-17-22. Detroit News

https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/03/16/michigan-house-speaker-says-no-plans-change-auto-no-fault-time-move-on/7071412001/

#### 3-16-22: WLNS. Capitol Rally and interview with Mlynarek

https://www.wlns.com/news/changes-to-no-fault-auto-law-leaves-thousands-worried-health-workers-fired/

3-16-22. WJR – Mitch Album file:///var/mobile/Library/SMS/Attachments/dd/13/C5A7F394-728A-4807-8689-F0E35659F9AD/MAS%203-16-22%20Theresa%20Ruedisueli%20-%20Arcadia%20Home%20Care%20-%20MI%20No%20Fault-02.mp3

**3-16-22 Crains Detroit**. <a href="https://www.crainsdetroit.com/voices-chad-livengood/commentary-ex-red-wing-vladimir-konstantinov-may-lose-home-care-april-1-amid">https://www.crainsdetroit.com/voices-chad-livengood/commentary-ex-red-wing-vladimir-konstantinov-may-lose-home-care-april-1-amid</a>

March 16, 2022. TV 9&10 (TC) <a href="https://www.9and10news.com/2022/03/16/grand-traverse-county-commissioners-vote-to-pass-resolution-on-michigans-no-fault-auto-reform/">https://www.9and10news.com/2022/03/16/grand-traverse-county-commissioners-vote-to-pass-resolution-on-michigans-no-fault-auto-reform/</a>

March 11, 2022 Ch.5 WNEM <a href="https://www.wnem.com/2022/03/11/michigan-drivers-starting-receive-400-insurance-refunds/">https://www.wnem.com/2022/03/11/michigan-drivers-starting-receive-400-insurance-refunds/</a>

March 10 \$400 Checks WZZM Accident survivors: Refund checks 'a blow' | wzzm13.com

https://www.wxyz.com/news/auto-insurance-rates-expected-to-rev-up-in-michigan-this-year?fbclid=IwAR01fBs4jTvxf3jKAPjku4Rar021sTPRA3r-h8znHGLstFRPYuhTTn1Dnl8

March 7, 2022: Daily News Gowen woman, state rep voice concern about Michigan's No-Fault Auto Insurance Reform Act - The Daily News <a href="https://www.thedailynews.cc/articles/gowen-woman-state-rep-voice-concern-about-auto-insurance-reform-act/">https://www.thedailynews.cc/articles/gowen-woman-state-rep-voice-concern-about-auto-insurance-reform-act/</a>

WNEM – Auto Checks Hit <a href="https://www.wnem.com/2022/03/07/auto-insurance-checks-hit-mailboxes-starting-this-week/">https://www.wnem.com/2022/03/07/auto-insurance-checks-hit-mailboxes-starting-this-week/</a>

March 6, 2022: Detroit Free Press, Mitch Albom Mitch Albom: Stalling on auto no-fault costs victims care, dignity (freep.com) <a href="https://www.freep.com/story/sports/columnists/mitch-albom/2022/03/06/michigan-auto-no-fault-insurance-costs-victims-care-dignity/9392819002/">https://www.freep.com/story/sports/columnists/mitch-albom/2022/03/06/michigan-auto-no-fault-insurance-costs-victims-care-dignity/9392819002/</a>

March, 2, 2022: Crain's Detroit <a href="https://www.crainsdetroit.com/voices-chad-livengood/commentary-michigan-drivers-await-400-refund-checks-theres-human-suffering">https://www.crainsdetroit.com/voices-chad-livengood/commentary-michigan-drivers-await-400-refund-checks-theres-human-suffering</a>

March 2, 2022: WNEM TV <a href="https://www.wnem.com/2022/03/02/auto-insurance-reform-causing-problems-some/">https://www.wnem.com/2022/03/02/auto-insurance-reform-causing-problems-some/</a>

March 1, 2022: WHMI https://www.whmi.com/news/article/bezotte-no-fault-insurance

**Feb. 24, 2022: WJR, Dietz and Jordan Show** <a href="https://wjr-late-mornings.simplecast.com/episodes/sean-baligian-and-theresa-ruedisueli-all-talk-with-jordan-and-dietz">https://wjr-late-mornings.simplecast.com/episodes/sean-baligian-and-theresa-ruedisueli-all-talk-with-jordan-and-dietz</a>

**Detroit Free Press** https://www.freep.com/story/money/business/2022/02/23/vladimir-konstantinov-may-moved-nursing-home-due-no-fault-law/6886818001/

**Detroit News** <a href="https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/oakland-county/2022/02/22/no-fault-auto-opponents-get-high-profile-supporter-call-change/6886728001/">https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/oakland-county/2022/02/22/no-fault-auto-opponents-get-high-profile-supporter-call-change/6886728001/</a>

**WXYZ** <a href="https://www.wxyz.com/news/red-wings-legend-vladimir-konstantinov-may-lose-life-sustaining-care">https://www.wxyz.com/news/red-wings-legend-vladimir-konstantinov-may-lose-life-sustaining-care</a>

**Fox 2** <a href="https://www.fox2detroit.com/news/former-red-wing-vladimir-konstantinov-to-lose-injury-care-due-to-states-no-fault-change">https://www.fox2detroit.com/news/former-red-wing-vladimir-konstantinov-to-lose-injury-care-due-to-states-no-fault-change</a>

February 23, 2022 WJR Guy Gordon Show <a href="https://the-guy-gordon-show.simplecast.com/episodes/jim-bellanca-the-guy-gordon-show">https://the-guy-gordon-show</a> show.simplecast.com/episodes/jim-bellanca-the-guy-gordon-show

## February 20, 2022 The Detroit News

https://detroitnews.com/story/life/wellness/2022/02/20/michigan-emergency-rooms-crowded-hospital-group-blames-auto-no-fault-law/6846827001/

February 17, 2022 Detroit Free Press <a href="https://freep.com/story/opinion/columnists/nancy-kaffer/2022/02/17/michigan-auto-insurance-reform/6800753001/">https://freep.com/story/opinion/columnists/nancy-kaffer/2022/02/17/michigan-auto-insurance-reform/6800753001/</a>

**February 14, 2022** https://www.michiganradio.org/transportation-infrastructure/2022-02-14/providers-25-m-to-help-us-survive-after-no-fault-law-change-is-a-failure

## **February 8 Michigan Radio**

Michigan Radio <a href="https://www.michiganradio.org/2022-02-08/it-has-destroyed-my-life-a-car-crash-survivor-says-of-changes-to-michigans-car-insurance-law">https://www.michiganradio.org/2022-02-08/it-has-destroyed-my-life-a-car-crash-survivor-says-of-changes-to-michigans-car-insurance-law</a>

## January 28, 2022

NPR

https://www.npr.org/transcripts/1076306247?t=1643714586758

#### WOOD TV 8

https://www.woodtv.com/news/michigan/new-bill-hopes-to-fine-tune-auto-no-fault-rules/

January 27, 2022

#### **ABC 12 News**

https://www.abc12.com/news/state/millington-lawmaker-unveils-fixes-to-michigan-auto-insurance-reform-law/article\_38bee110-7f8b-11ec-8c03-7fe8502590fa.html

January 26, 2022

## **FOX 17**

**February 8, 2022 Michigan Radio** <a href="https://www.michiganradio.org/2022-02-08/it-has-destroyed-my-life-a-car-crash-survivor-says-of-changes-to-michigans-car-insurance-law">https://www.michiganradio.org/2022-02-08/it-has-destroyed-my-life-a-car-crash-survivor-says-of-changes-to-michigans-car-insurance-law</a>

**February 1, 2022 Bridge Michigan** <a href="https://www.bridgemi.com/guest-commentary/opinion-reform-michigan-auto-insurance-law-more-us-die">https://www.bridgemi.com/guest-commentary/opinion-reform-michigan-auto-insurance-law-more-us-die</a>

**Crain's Detroit Business** <a href="https://www.crainsdetroit.com/letter-editor/letter-lets-see-auto-insurance-industry-offer-some-transparency-its-own">https://www.crainsdetroit.com/letter-editor/letter-lets-see-auto-insurance-industry-offer-some-transparency-its-own</a>

January 30, 2022 Midland Daily News <a href="https://www.ourmidland.com/news/article/Green-proposes-changes-to-auto-insurance-reforms-16809709.php">https://www.ourmidland.com/news/article/Green-proposes-changes-to-auto-insurance-reforms-16809709.php</a>

## January 29, 2022

The Detroit News <a href="https://detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/01/30/michigan-lawmaker-pushes-fix-no-fault-reform-but-faces-opposition/9254899002/">https://detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/01/30/michigan-lawmaker-pushes-fix-no-fault-reform-but-faces-opposition/9254899002/</a>

FOX 17 <a href="https://www.fox17online.com/news/local-news/no-fault-auto-care-crisis-could-be-alleviated-by-bill-introduced-tuesday">https://www.fox17online.com/news/local-news/no-fault-auto-care-crisis-could-be-alleviated-by-bill-introduced-tuesday</a>

#### January 25, 2022

#### The Yahoo! News

https://news.yahoo.com/bill-aims-help-survivors-crashes-

134838660.html?guccounter=1&guce\_referrer=aHR0cHM6Ly9hcHAubWVsdHdhdGVyLmNvbS8 &guce\_referrer\_sig=AQAAAHbHeFOioX0pcuil06iAZGXH4gmdvd9dAScsHDdCmk\_anPXEHVlLNal\_U\_P2Fw0ifMIAHoo3C8Nsu\_og0gleKw-YOBs9RT\_92b9G-

x6bEEO9KPJHXNRtx0IXyWqflWlMK5Gm0vB7LfpA7OfhsG-2czKbo BbysKrUX-wZj4Ch4hT

#### **FOX 2 Detroit**

https://www.fox2detroit.com/news/lawmakers-fight-for-bill-to-restore-funding-for-long-term-care-for-crash-survivors-after-no-fault-change

### January 24, 2022

### The Daily News

https://www.thedailynews.cc/articles/guest-view-car-insurance-refund-checks-are-being-issued-too-soon/

#### January 22, 2022

#### **Insurance News Net**

https://insurancenewsnet.com/oarticle/a-closer-look-at-how-auto-insurance-reform-affected-drivers

## January 21, 2022

#### **Crain's Detroit Business**

https://www.crainsdetroit.com/editorial/most-vulnerable-auto-insurance-reform-needs-reforming

## January 20, 2022

### **Crain's Detroit Business**

https://www.crainsdetroit.com/health-care/my-patient-pawn-insurer-health-providers-trade-blame-quadriplegic-heads-hospital

#### January 19, 2022

**Michigan Radio** <a href="https://www.michiganradio.org/transportation-infrastructure/2022-01-19/changes-to-no-fault-auto-insurance-law-push-car-crash-survivor-toward-death">https://www.michiganradio.org/transportation-infrastructure/2022-01-19/changes-to-no-fault-auto-insurance-law-push-car-crash-survivor-toward-death</a>

## January 18, 2022

## **FOX 17**

https://www.fox17online.com/news/local-news/michigan/legislative-fix-in-the-works-for-care-crisis-brought-on-by-no-fault-auto-reform

#### January 17, 2022

## Michigan Radio

https://www.michiganradio.org/transportation-infrastructure/2022-01-17/quadriplegic-woman-taken-to-hospital-after-losing-care-due-to-auto-no-fault-law?fbclid=IwAR0YIsGlqiHhlbMHcTUZeIU399f3FECvB balfGMJj8c55q8ga30GQcJQN0

#### **FOX 17**

https://www.fox17online.com/news/local-news/how-did-we-get-here-crash-survivor-forced-into-hospital-after-no-fault-auto-law-changes

#### January 13, 2022

#### **The Detroit News**

https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/01/13/insurance-alliance-touts-no-fault-savings-michigan-drivers-heres-how-much/9188249002/

### Michigan State Medical Society

https://www.msms.org/About-MSMS/News-Media/the-data-is-in-new-report-details-devastating-impact-of-michigans-catastrophic-care-crisis-on-survivors-their-families-and-providers

#### January 12, 2022

#### Gongwer

https://www.gongwer.com/news/index.cfm?article ID=610070105

#### **WZZM ABC 13**

https://www.wzzm13.com/article/news/local/whos-gonna-take-care-of-these-folks-auto-no-fault-reform-advocates-rally-in-lansing/69-c3eaa589-6fdc-4c32-b18e-2f82f9b3e8e7

#### **WWMT Channel 3**

https://wwmt.com/news/state/catastrophic-care-patient-advocates-rally-at-michigan-capitol-for-restored-care

#### **CBS Detroit**

https://detroit.cbslocal.com/2022/01/12/survey-3000-jobs-lost-1500-patients-discharged-following-auto-insurance-reimbursement-cut/

#### WXYZ 7 Detroit

https://www.wxyz.com/news/hundreds-of-catastrophic-crash-survivors-protest-cuts-in-care-in-lansing

#### **MLive**

https://www.mlive.com/public-interest/2022/01/average-auto-insurance-rates-in-michigan-increase-slightly-but-are-no-longer-highest-in-nation.html

#### January 11, 2022

#### **Detroit Crain's Business**

https://www.crainsdetroit.com/voices-chad-livengood/commentary-no-fault-home-care-providers-say-new-legislation-their-last-hope

#### **The Detroit News**

https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/01/11/michigan-auto-insurance-reform-catastrophic-injuries-patients-discharged-jobs-lost/9171829002/

#### **FOX 17**

https://www.fox17online.com/news/local-news/report-says-no-fault-auto-reform-has-created-crisis-for-thousands-of-crash-survivors-medical-care-workers

## Michigan Radio

https://www.michiganradio.org/transportation-infrastructure/2022-01-11/more-than-1-500-crash-survivors-have-lost-care-so-far-due-to-no-fault-auto-insurance-law-study-finds

# January 10, 2022

#### **MIRS**

https://mirs.news/capsule/mirs-capitol-capsule-monday-january-10-2022#67460

#### January 8, 2022

## **Ionia Sentinel-Standard**

https://www.sentinel-standard.com/story/news/columns/2022/01/08/calley-car-insurance-refund-checks-being-issued-too-soon/9115754002/

#### January 2, 2022

**Daily Citizen WiscNews** <a href="https://www.wiscnews.com/bdc/news/local/watch-now-waupun-woman-gifted-all-terrain-wheelchair/article">https://www.wiscnews.com/bdc/news/local/watch-now-waupun-woman-gifted-all-terrain-wheelchair/article</a> dfb78742-a786-512a-b16d-a5ccc2a9b182.html

#### December 29, 2021

#### **Insurance News Net**

https://insurancenewsnet.com/oarticle/no-fault-auto-insurance-reform-devastates-local-residents

### December 28, 2021

#### **DBusiness**

https://www.dbusiness.com/business-features/short-on-reform/

#### December 27, 2021

#### **WWMT Channel 3**

https://wwmt.com/news/i-team/i-team-dozens-of-care-providers-for-michigan-crash-victims-have-shut-down-citing-new-law

# Media coverage published October 30, 2021 to December 26, 2021 December 16, 2021

#### The Detroit News

https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2021/12/17/michigan-crash-victim-care-fund/8899956002/

#### **The Associated Press News**

https://apnews.com/article/college-football-sports-business-lifestyle-elections-422792554fe9f8f326d2b0f0b0f1b98e

## December 13, 2021

#### **WWMT Channel 3**

https://wwmt.com/news/state/why-some-michigan-catastrophic-care-patients-see-no-fault-refund-checks-as-a-gut-punch

#### The Daily Mining Gazette

https://www.mininggazette.com/opinion/editorial/2021/12/insurance-refund-checks-dont-fix-no-fault-reform-shortcomings/

#### December 12, 2021

#### **Traverse City Record-Eagle**

https://www.record-eagle.com/news/crash-or-cash-survivors-say-400-insurance-refunds-like-being-robbed/article 5a7cb3b2-5930-11ec-a95a-63ca7f8a9805.html

https://www.record-eagle.com/opinion/editorial-insurance-refund-checks-don-t-fix-no-fault-reform-shortcomings/article 6e03afda-5ab1-11ec-a094-730f3b7f759c.html

#### Yahoo! News

https://news.yahoo.com/crash-cash-survivors-400-insurance-172900062.html?fr=sycsrp\_catchall\_

#### **Insurance News Net**

https://insurancenewsnet.com/oarticle/crash-or-cash-survivors-say-400-insurance-refunds-like-being-robbed-the-record-eagle-traverse-city-mich

## **December 9, 2021**

#### **Cadillac News**

https://www.cadillacnews.com/news/michigan-drivers-will-get-400-insurance-refund-pervehicle/article fe771104-585b-11ec-808d-879b560b8f0d.html

#### **December 8, 2021**

## **Iron Mountain Daily News**

https://www.ironmountaindailynews.com/news/local-news/2021/12/michigan-drivers-willget-400-insurance-refund-per-vehicle/

#### **December 7, 2021**

#### **The Detroit News**

https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2021/12/07/400-per-vehicle-refunds-coming-michigan-drivers-whitmer/6414477001/

## Gongwer

https://www.gongwer.com/news/?article ID=602360101

#### **AP News**

https://apnews.com/article/business-lifestyle-michigan-gretchen-whitmer-auto-insurance-49aba9f5018d514e32360fc4ac69b96f

#### **US News**

https://www.usnews.com/news/best-states/michigan/articles/2021-12-07/michigan-drivers-will-get-400-insurance-refund-per-vehicle

#### **Bowling Green Daily News**

https://www.bgdailynews.com/news/state/michigan-drivers-will-get-400-insurance-refund-per-vehicle/article 6db3da4d-ce35-54a9-9e98-87dd821400aa.html

#### November 27, 2021

#### **Detroit Free Press**

https://www.freep.com/story/money/business/2021/11/27/drivers-savings-no-fault-victims-worry/8670083002/

#### November 23, 2021

### **Crain's Detroit Business**

https://www.crainsdetroit.com/law/judge-boots-lawyers-hardball-insurance-case

#### **Crain's Chicago Business**

https://www.crainsdetroit.com/law/judge-boots-lawyers-hardball-insurance-case

#### November 18, 2021

#### **Insurance News Net**

https://insurancenewsnet.com/oarticle/no-fault-reform-continues-impact-on-families

## November 17, 2021

#### **WCMU Public Radio**

https://radio.wcmu.org/local-regional-news/2021-11-17/whitmer-touts-auto-insurance-savings-injury-group-says-the-benefits-are-illusory

## November 16, 2021

## Gongwer

https://www.gongwer.com/news/index.cfm?article\_id=602230101

#### WKAR Public Media

https://www.wkar.org/wkar-news/2021-11-16/whitmer-touts-auto-insurance-savings-injury-group-says-benefits-illusory

#### November 15, 2021

## Michigan Radio

https://www.michiganradio.org/2021-11-15/episcopal-church-leader-urges-faith-leaders-to-speak-out-on-crisis-caused-by-new-auto-no-fault-law

#### **WCMU Public Radio**

https://radio.wcmu.org/local-regional-news/2021-11-15/thousands-of-people-are-losing-care-due-to-the-states-new-auto-no-fault-law

#### November 11, 2021

#### The Toledo Blade

https://www.toledoblade.com/opinion/columnists/2021/11/11/jack-lessenberry-column-michigan-insurance-

<u>refund/stories/20211111035?fbclid=IwAR038f1LMLKZ4IsQtdfKhizLH\_hPqQfR9em18UJv3vrOyjknXwOmiqzRID8</u>

### November 10, 2021

#### Michigan Radio

https://www.michiganradio.org/health/2021-11-10/accident-survivors-rally-near-michigan-catastrophic-claims-association-headquarters-over-new-auto-no-fault-law

#### **WXYZ 7 Detroit**

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oWFL4Wpn70g

#### Yahoo! News Canada

https://ca.news.yahoo.com/protest-over-auto-insurance-reform-222303557.html

## November 7, 2021

#### **Crain's Detroit Business**

https://www.crainsdetroit.com/voices-chad-livengood/livengood-four-months-after-auto-insurance-law-curbed-medical-costs-some

## November 6, 2021

#### **Click on Detroit**

https://www.clickondetroit.com/news/michigan/2021/11/06/get-caught-up-michigan-drivers-to-get-insurance-refunds-what-to-know/

January 4, 2023 – Bridge Michigan - Hey Michigan Dems: Here are four ways to score bipartisan wins this year - <a href="https://www.bridgemi.com/michigan-government/hey-michigan-dems-here-are-four-ways-score-bipartisan-wins-year?utm\_source=Bridge%20Michigan&utm\_campaign=f23b69f770-Bridge%20Newsletter%2001%2F05%2F2023&utm\_medium=email&utm\_term=0\_c64a28dd5a-f23b69f770-82550344&fbclid=lwAR3iPoLHrL3mKeWqfgW1VHazsCoc6SlQXyJKQE5HeSt69fg-LEeVy-oV7yo

**December 20, 2022** - A former Fox 2 News Detroit photographer was injured in a motorcycle accident. <a href="https://www.fox2detroit.com/news/fox-2-photographer-needs-help-after-motorcycle-crash-leaves-him-a-quadriplegic">https://www.fox2detroit.com/news/fox-2-photographer-needs-help-after-motorcycle-crash-leaves-him-a-quadriplegic</a>

December 7, 2022 - WZZM - No-Fault Insurance activists Calling for a change in the New Year - <a href="https://www.wzzm13.com/article/news/local/michigan/no-fault-insurance-activists-calling-for-change/69-56f1ab1a-be4e-4f99-96ff-3e588d706f17">https://www.wzzm13.com/article/news/local/michigan/no-fault-insurance-activists-calling-for-change/69-56f1ab1a-be4e-4f99-96ff-3e588d706f17</a>

November 23, 2022 - Detroit News Letter – ANF Hurting Crash Victims- <a href="https://www.mhha.org/wp-content/uploads/DetNewsLetter">https://www.mhha.org/wp-content/uploads/DetNewsLetter</a> ANF 112522.pdf

Bridge Magazine, Nov. 22, 2022L No-Fault Insurance Reform May be in Play as Democrats Take Power in Michigan - <a href="https://www.bridgemi.com/michigan-government/no-fault-insurance-reform-may-be-play-democrats-take-power-michigan">https://www.bridgemi.com/michigan-government/no-fault-insurance-reform-may-be-play-democrats-take-power-michigan</a>

November 14th - Fox 17 - Calling for Legislative Fix - Michael Martin -

https://www.fox17online.com/news/in-depth/no-fault-auto-reform/were-out-of-excuses-no-fault-auto-reform-advocates-hopeful-fix-will-happen-after-election-day

WJR - October 28, 2022 - Chad Livengood - https://www.wjr.com/all-talk-with-jordan-dietz/

#### Detroit News column, October 25, 2022

Chad Livengood wrote a column about how the MCCA Fund is tied into politics.

https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/10/25/livengood-why-auto-insurance-fees-are-going-back-up-after-400-refunds/69581442007/?a=a&utm\_source=detroitnews-DailyBriefing&utm\_medium=email&utm\_campaign=daily\_briefing&utm\_term=hero&utm\_content=PDT N-1008DN-E-NLETTER65

https://www.mhha.org/wp-content/uploads/DetroitNews-Column-MCCA 102522.pdf

## Detroit News column, October 16, 2022

Chad Livengood column on how Gov. Whitmer takes both sides on on auto no fault reform: <a href="https://www.detroitnews.com/story/opinion/columnists/chad-livengood/2022/10/16/livengood-governor-gretchen-whitmer-takes-both-sides-no-fault-auto-insurance-battle-medical-care/69557409007/">https://www.detroitnews.com/story/opinion/columnists/chad-livengood/2022/10/16/livengood-governor-gretchen-whitmer-takes-both-sides-no-fault-auto-insurance-battle-medical-care/69557409007/</a>

#### Michigan Public Radio, October 14, 2022

#### Auto insurance up 7 percent

https://www.michiganradio.org/politics-government/2022-10-14/michigan-car-insurance-rates-up-more-than-7-in-2022-in-wake-of-no-fault-reform-meant-to-lower-rates

## WXYZ October 12, 2022

https://www.wxyz.com/news/7-in-depth/michigan's-auto-no-fault-was-meant-to-lower-insurance-costs-but-did-it

October 7, 2022 – Michigan Radio – Collison Course Part 2 - Collision Course: Epilogue Part 2 (michiganradio.org)

#### **September 29, 2022 – Detroit News:**

https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/politics/michigan/2022/09/29/high-court-wont-block-ruling-nixing-key-parts-of-states-auto-insurance-reform/69527497007/

#### September 28, 2022 - WZZM -Noon

https://www.wzzm13.com/video/news/live\_stream/13-on-your-side-news-at-noon/69-bcdc58c8-4f0c-4a9c-ac4a-ae83e7a5a034

**September 28, 2022 – WZZM- 5:30 PM -** <a href="https://www.wzzm13.com/article/news/local/the-struggle-isnt-going-away-despite-court-support-auto-crash-survivors-call-for-lawmakers-to-fix-auto-no-fault-reform/69-dc376ee2-b8ac-4a30-acbd-d166aedef015</a>

**September 28 2022 – WLNS -** <u>https://www.wlns.com/news/michigan/crash-survivors-say-they-are-being-ignored/</u>

September 28, 2022 – Michigan Public Radio - <a href="https://www.michiganradio.org/politics-government/2022-09-27/another-survey-finds-widespread-loss-of-care-for-car-crash-survivors-due-to-2019-auto-no-fault-law">https://www.michiganradio.org/politics-government/2022-09-27/another-survey-finds-widespread-loss-of-care-for-car-crash-survivors-due-to-2019-auto-no-fault-law</a>

#### September 28, 2022 - Detroit News -

https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/politics/2022/09/28/albert-resigns-as-appropriations-chair-calls-new-spending-plan-reckless/69524252007/

#### August 21, 2022 - Michigan Radio - \$25 million fund has awarded \$0 -

https://www.michiganradio.org/transportation-infrastructure/2022-08-21/a-year-later-25-million-fund-has-awarded-0-to-companies-that-cant-afford-to-care-for-car-crash-victims?fbclid=IwAR22ltZuppBkGi7D3favUC4t-QBObeL6hNSvkPVb aB4Gd0dt2p7r47PaNM

**August 15, 2022 – M-Live** - <a href="https://www.mlive.com/public-interest/2022/08/nearly-7000-crash-patients-have-lost-care-since-auto-no-fault-reform-implemented.html">https://www.mlive.com/public-interest/2022/08/nearly-7000-crash-patients-have-lost-care-since-auto-no-fault-reform-implemented.html</a>

#### August 11, 2022 - Detroit News:

https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/08/11/6800-auto-crash-patients-discharged-since-service-fee-cut-survey-says/10295376002/

**August 11, 2022 - NPR News:** <a href="https://www.michiganradio.org/politics-government/2022-08-11/study-finds-skyrocketing-number-of-severely-injured-car-crash-patients-have-lost-care">https://www.michiganradio.org/politics-government/2022-08-11/study-finds-skyrocketing-number-of-severely-injured-car-crash-patients-have-lost-care</a>

## July 25<sup>th</sup> – Alpena News – State Victimizes the Victims:

https://www.thealpenanews.com/opinion/editorials-and-columns/2022/07/state-victimizes-the-victims/

## July 26th - WZZM - GOP candidate Rinke Speaking on Fixing ANF -

https://www.wzzm13.com/video/news/politics/michigan-politics/kevin-rinke-a-gop-gubernatorial-candidate-on-auto-no-fault-insurance-reform/69-0dbbab19-0828-4f2d-9bb9-955793ffa5e5

July 25<sup>th</sup> – Midland Daily News: <a href="https://www.ourmidland.com/news/article/Impacted-auto-crash-survivors-continue-fight-17297984.php">https://www.ourmidland.com/news/article/Impacted-auto-crash-survivors-continue-fight-17297984.php</a>

**July 19<sup>th</sup> – Fox 17** – <a href="https://www.fox17online.com/news/local-news/lakeshore/muskegon/muskegon-calhoun-counties-to-consider-no-fault-reform-resolution">https://www.fox17online.com/news/local-news/lakeshore/muskegon/mu

**July 12<sup>th</sup> – Michigan Public Radio -** <a href="https://www.michiganradio.org/health/2022-07-12/supporters-of-car-crash-survivors-start-summer-protest-series">https://www.michiganradio.org/health/2022-07-12/supporters-of-car-crash-survivors-start-summer-protest-series</a>

July 12<sup>th</sup> – WLNS – We Can't Wait Rally - <a href="https://www.wlns.com/news/local-news/critics-of-mi-no-fault-auto-law-protest-at-capitol/">https://www.wlns.com/news/local-news/critics-of-mi-no-fault-auto-law-protest-at-capitol/</a>

**July 5<sup>th</sup> – WZZM -** <a href="https://www.wzzm13.com/article/news/local/auto-no-fault-changes-survivors-struggle-to-find-care/69-dc742558-0c88-4355-8689-f56cc5dfa6b1">https://www.wzzm13.com/article/news/local/auto-no-fault-changes-survivors-struggle-to-find-care/69-dc742558-0c88-4355-8689-f56cc5dfa6b1</a>

July 1<sup>st</sup> – Fox 17 - <a href="https://www.fox17online.com/news/in-depth/no-fault-auto-reform/1-year-of-auto-no-fault-reform-crash-survivors-still-struggling-to-get-some-care">https://www.fox17online.com/news/in-depth/no-fault-auto-reform/1-year-of-auto-no-fault-reform-crash-survivors-still-struggling-to-get-some-care</a>

**Detroit News:** <a href="https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/07/01/survivors-lose-care-year-after-michigans-no-fault-fee-slash-backers-say-reforms-work/7722048001/">https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/07/01/survivors-lose-care-year-after-michigans-no-fault-fee-slash-backers-say-reforms-work/7722048001/</a>

**WXYZ:** <a href="https://www.wxyz.com/news/region/st-clair-county/company-says-it-discharged-40-crash-survivors-due-to-lack-of-no-fault-fix-from-lansing">https://www.wxyz.com/news/region/st-clair-county/company-says-it-discharged-40-crash-survivors-due-to-lack-of-no-fault-fix-from-lansing</a>

Detroit News: 'Rally for Vlady' pushes for changes to no-fault auto insurance law <a href="https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/06/23/rally-changes-michigan-no-fault-auto-insurance-law-konstantinov/7682539001/">https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/06/23/rally-changes-michigan-no-fault-auto-insurance-law-konstantinov/7682539001/</a>

WXYZ: <a href="https://www.wxyz.com/news/darren-mccarty-and-hundreds-rally-to-keep-care-for-red-wings-legend-vladimir-konstantinov">https://www.wxyz.com/news/darren-mccarty-and-hundreds-rally-to-keep-care-for-red-wings-legend-vladimir-konstantinov</a>

WDIV: <a href="https://www.clickondetroit.com/news/local/2022/06/23/rally-for-vlady-held-in-downtown-detroit/">https://www.clickondetroit.com/news/local/2022/06/23/rally-for-vlady-held-in-downtown-detroit/</a>

CBS Detroit: <a href="https://detroit.cbslocal.com/2022/06/23/red-wings-legends-vladimir-konstantinov-darren-mccarty-to-kick-off-rally-for-vlady-in-detroit/">https://detroit.cbslocal.com/2022/06/23/red-wings-legends-vladimir-konstantinov-darren-mccarty-to-kick-off-rally-for-vlady-in-detroit/</a>

Detroit News site with Darren McCarty talking about the shamefulness of the new law and states Shirkey and Wentworth need to make a change in the law. Darren McCarty speaks out about No-Fault reforms

https://www.detroitnews.com/videos/news/local/michigan/2022/06/23/darren-mccarty-speaks-out-no-fault-reforms/7717681001/

## WILS - Dave Akerly

https://1320wils.com/assets/podcaster/916/2022 06 21 916 122224 105.mp3

**WDIV of Detroit**: <a href="https://www.clickondetroit.com/news/michigan/2022/06/21/3-years-since-michigan-auto-insurance-reform-did-it-do-what-was-promised-a-look-at-the-data/?utm-source-facebook&utm-medium=news-tab">https://www.clickondetroit.com/news/michigan/2022/06/21/3-years-since-michigan-auto-insurance-reform-did-it-do-what-was-promised-a-look-at-the-data/?utm-source-facebook&utm-medium=news-tab</a>

#### 6/21/2022

Darren McCarty PodCast with Paul Smith: <a href="http://www.mhha.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/DarrenMcCarty.mp3">http://www.mhha.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/DarrenMcCarty.mp3</a>

#### 6/21/2022

#### **Legislative Letter from MHHA**

https://www.hollandsentinel.com/story/opinion/columns/2022/06/21/my-take-burden-no-fault-reform-continues-get-heavier/7662584001/

#### **Media from Court of Appeals Case:**

https://www.michiganradio.org/transportation-infrastructure/2022-06-07/mi-court-of-appeals-to-decide-if-2019-auto-no-fault-law-applies-to-survivors-hurt-before-law-passed

 $\frac{https://www.wzzm13.com/article/news/politics/michigan-politics/arguments-begin-no-fault-auto-case-in-michigan/69-21c248a4-eeb5-4212-8fe2-c1a0aae9985a$ 

https://www.freep.com/story/money/business/michigan/2022/06/07/michigan-no-fault-car-insurance/7502112001/

https://www.woodtv.com/news/michigan/appeals-court-hears-arguments-on-medical-coverage-after-no-fault-reforms/

June 6, 2022 – More Car Crash Patients Losing Care as Providers Lose hope for Legislative Fix to Auto No Fault – Michigan Radio - <a href="https://www.michiganradio.org/politics-government/2022-06-06/more-car-crash-patients-losing-care-as-providers-lose-hope-for-a-legislative-fix-to-auto-no-fault-law">https://www.michiganradio.org/politics-government/2022-06-06/more-car-crash-patients-losing-care-as-providers-lose-hope-for-a-legislative-fix-to-auto-no-fault-law</a>

New Law Puts NHL great Konstantinov's 24/7 care in Jeopardy – May 27, 2022 <a href="https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/05/27/vladimir-konstantinov-medical-care-michigan-law-traffic-injuries/9962079002/">https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/05/27/vladimir-konstantinov-medical-care-michigan-law-traffic-injuries/9962079002/</a>

**AP Story:** <a href="https://apnews.com/article/nhl-entertainment-health-sports-b0748da3b4273d15300cd39cb970e56a">https://apnews.com/article/nhl-entertainment-health-sports-b0748da3b4273d15300cd39cb970e56a</a>

**AP Video:** <a href="https://www.usatoday.com/videos/news/nation/2022/05/27/michigan-law-threatens-ex-hockey-stars-home-care/9958273002/">https://www.usatoday.com/videos/news/nation/2022/05/27/michigan-law-threatens-ex-hockey-stars-home-care/9958273002/</a>

Surprise No-Fault Bill Discussed In House Insurance http://www.mhha.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/News-clips-MHHA\_52022.pdf

May 20, 2022 - https://www.michiganradio.org/politics-government/2022-05-20/mi-legislators-walk-out-of-hearing-to-prevent-vote-on-bill-requiring-car-companies-to-pay-care-providers-what-theyre-owed

Michigan Public Radio: May 16, 2022; WJR

https://wjr-late-mornings.simplecast.com/episodes/theresa-ruedisueli-all-talk-with-jordan-and-dietz

Michigan Public Radio: 3-Part Series On Auto No Fault Reform and Vladimir Konstantinov Collision Course podcasts:

https://www.michiganradio.org/tags/collision-course

**3/22/22 WNEM** (Saginaw) <a href="https://www.wnem.com/2022/03/23/saginaw-board-commissioners-votes-reform-no-fault-auto-insurance-reform-act/">https://www.wnem.com/2022/03/23/saginaw-board-commissioners-votes-reform-no-fault-auto-insurance-reform-act/</a>

**3/22/22 Det. Free Press**. (Kevin Rink, a GOP gubernatorial candidate opposing the refund checks) <a href="https://www.freep.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/03/22/michigan-auto-insurance-refund-400-car/7124930001/">https://www.freep.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/03/22/michigan-auto-insurance-refund-400-car/7124930001/</a>

**3/20/22 Click on Detroit**. <a href="https://www.clickondetroit.com/flashpoint/2022/03/20/flashpoint-32022-no-fault-auto-reform-tackling-surging-inflation/">https://www.clickondetroit.com/flashpoint/2022/03/20/flashpoint-32022-no-fault-auto-reform-tackling-surging-inflation/</a>

**3/18/22 YAHOO/TC Record Eagle** story: <a href="https://news.yahoo.com/county-acts-insurance-reform-backlash-123300121.html">https://news.yahoo.com/county-acts-insurance-reform-backlash-123300121.html</a>

**3/18/22. TC Record Eagle**. <a href="https://www.record-eagle.com/news/county-acts-on-insurance-reform-backlash/article">https://www.record-eagle.com/news/county-acts-on-insurance-reform-backlash/article</a> 28a4457c-a5fb-11ec-b994-af935ace9e73.html

3/18/22 WZZM 13. Survivor upset with Speaker's comment on moving on <a href="https://www.wzzm13.com/article/news/local/crash-survivors-advocates-no-fault-auto-insurance-reform/69-29f5b5b4-88c3-43f2-aa9c-dd504d5f1e31">https://www.wzzm13.com/article/news/local/crash-survivors-advocates-no-fault-auto-insurance-reform/69-29f5b5b4-88c3-43f2-aa9c-dd504d5f1e31</a>

**3/17/22.** Detroit Free Press runs Oped by MI Sen. Adam Hollier <a href="https://www.freep.com/story/opinion/contributors/2022/03/17/no-fault-reform-delivers-savings-most-michigan-drivers-opinion/7066208001/">https://www.freep.com/story/opinion/contributors/2022/03/17/no-fault-reform-delivers-savings-most-michigan-drivers-opinion/7066208001/</a>

**3-17-22 MLive Update on ANF; 2 Homecare providers talk about challenges of Relief Fund:** <a href="https://www.mlive.com/public-interest/2022/03/advocates-keep-pushing-for-changes-to-michigans-auto-no-fault-law-its-not-happening-this-term.html">https://www.mlive.com/public-interest/2022/03/advocates-keep-pushing-for-changes-to-michigans-auto-no-fault-law-its-not-happening-this-term.html</a>

**3-17-22 – Detroit Free Press. Wentworth issues statement he is moving on.** <a href="https://www.freep.com/story/news/politics/2022/03/17/auto-no-fault-reforms/7075604001/">https://www.freep.com/story/news/politics/2022/03/17/auto-no-fault-reforms/7075604001/</a>

**3-17-22.** MPR. Vlady at Capitol. <a href="https://www.wemu.org/michigan-news/2022-03-17/no-fault-fix-advocates-meet-with-michigan-lawmakers-as-breaking-point-nears">https://www.wemu.org/michigan-news/2022-03-17/no-fault-fix-advocates-meet-with-michigan-lawmakers-as-breaking-point-nears</a>

**3-17-22 Fox 17.** <a href="https://www.fox17online.com/news/in-depth/no-fault-auto-reform/mi-house-speaker-its-time-to-move-on-from-no-fault-auto-insurance-changes">https://www.fox17online.com/news/in-depth/no-fault-auto-reform/mi-house-speaker-its-time-to-move-on-from-no-fault-auto-insurance-changes</a>

**3-17-22 Fox2Detroit.** <a href="https://www.fox2detroit.com/news/auto-insurance-reform-has-decimated-long-term-health-care-for-crash-survivors-families-say">https://www.fox2detroit.com/news/auto-insurance-reform-has-decimated-long-term-health-care-for-crash-survivors-families-say</a>

#### 3-17-22. Detroit News

https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/03/16/michigan-house-speaker-says-no-plans-change-auto-no-fault-time-move-on/7071412001/

**3-16-22: WLNS. Capitol Rally and interview with Mlynarek** <a href="https://www.wlns.com/news/changes-to-no-fault-auto-law-leaves-thousands-worried-health-workers-fired/">https://www.wlns.com/news/changes-to-no-fault-auto-law-leaves-thousands-worried-health-workers-fired/</a>

3-16-22. WJR – Mitch Album file:///var/mobile/Library/SMS/Attachments/dd/13/C5A7F394-728A-4807-8689-F0E35659F9AD/MAS%203-16-22%20Theresa%20Ruedisueli%20-%20Arcadia%20Home%20Care%20-%20MI%20No%20Fault-02.mp3

**3-16-22 Crains Detroit**. <a href="https://www.crainsdetroit.com/voices-chad-livengood/commentary-ex-red-wing-vladimir-konstantinov-may-lose-home-care-april-1-amid">https://www.crainsdetroit.com/voices-chad-livengood/commentary-ex-red-wing-vladimir-konstantinov-may-lose-home-care-april-1-amid</a>

March 16, 2022. TV 9&10 (TC) <a href="https://www.9and10news.com/2022/03/16/grand-traverse-county-commissioners-vote-to-pass-resolution-on-michigans-no-fault-auto-reform/">https://www.9and10news.com/2022/03/16/grand-traverse-county-commissioners-vote-to-pass-resolution-on-michigans-no-fault-auto-reform/</a>

March 11, 2022 Ch.5 WNEM <a href="https://www.wnem.com/2022/03/11/michigan-drivers-starting-receive-400-insurance-refunds/">https://www.wnem.com/2022/03/11/michigan-drivers-starting-receive-400-insurance-refunds/</a>

March 10 \$400 Checks WZZM Accident survivors: Refund checks 'a blow' | wzzm13.com

https://www.wxyz.com/news/auto-insurance-rates-expected-to-rev-up-in-michigan-this-year?fbclid=IwAR01fBs4jTvxf3jKAPjku4Rar021sTPRA3r-h8znHGLstFRPYuhTTn1Dnl8

March 7, 2022: Daily News Gowen woman, state rep voice concern about Michigan's No-Fault Auto Insurance Reform Act - The Daily News <a href="https://www.thedailynews.cc/articles/gowen-woman-state-rep-voice-concern-about-auto-insurance-reform-act/">https://www.thedailynews.cc/articles/gowen-woman-state-rep-voice-concern-about-auto-insurance-reform-act/</a>

WNEM – Auto Checks Hit <a href="https://www.wnem.com/2022/03/07/auto-insurance-checks-hit-mailboxes-starting-this-week/">https://www.wnem.com/2022/03/07/auto-insurance-checks-hit-mailboxes-starting-this-week/</a>

March 6, 2022: Detroit Free Press, Mitch Albom Mitch Albom: Stalling on auto no-fault costs victims care, dignity (freep.com) <a href="https://www.freep.com/story/sports/columnists/mitch-albom/2022/03/06/michigan-auto-no-fault-insurance-costs-victims-care-dignity/9392819002/">https://www.freep.com/story/sports/columnists/mitch-albom/2022/03/06/michigan-auto-no-fault-insurance-costs-victims-care-dignity/9392819002/</a>

March, 2, 2022: Crain's Detroit <a href="https://www.crainsdetroit.com/voices-chad-">https://www.crainsdetroit.com/voices-chad-</a> livengood/commentary-michigan-drivers-await-400-refund-checks-theres-human-suffering

March 2, 2022: WNEM TV <a href="https://www.wnem.com/2022/03/02/auto-insurance-reform-causing-problems-some/">https://www.wnem.com/2022/03/02/auto-insurance-reform-causing-problems-some/</a>

March 1, 2022: WHMI https://www.whmi.com/news/article/bezotte-no-fault-insurance

Feb. 24, 2022: WJR, Dietz and Jordan Show <a href="https://wjr-late-mornings.simplecast.com/episodes/sean-baligian-and-theresa-ruedisueli-all-talk-with-jordan-and-dietz">https://wjr-late-mornings.simplecast.com/episodes/sean-baligian-and-theresa-ruedisueli-all-talk-with-jordan-and-dietz</a>

**Detroit Free Press** https://www.freep.com/story/money/business/2022/02/23/vladimir-konstantinov-may-moved-nursing-home-due-no-fault-law/6886818001/

**Detroit News** <a href="https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/oakland-county/2022/02/22/no-fault-auto-opponents-get-high-profile-supporter-call-change/6886728001/">https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/oakland-county/2022/02/22/no-fault-auto-opponents-get-high-profile-supporter-call-change/6886728001/</a>

**WXYZ** <a href="https://www.wxyz.com/news/red-wings-legend-vladimir-konstantinov-may-lose-life-sustaining-care">https://www.wxyz.com/news/red-wings-legend-vladimir-konstantinov-may-lose-life-sustaining-care</a>

**Fox 2** <u>https://www.fox2detroit.com/news/former-red-wing-vladimir-konstantinov-to-lose-injury-care-due-to-states-no-fault-change</u>

February 23, 2022 WJR Guy Gordon Show <a href="https://the-guy-gordon-show.simplecast.com/episodes/jim-bellanca-the-guy-gordon-show">https://the-guy-gordon-show</a> show.simplecast.com/episodes/jim-bellanca-the-guy-gordon-show

## February 20, 2022 The Detroit News

https://detroitnews.com/story/life/wellness/2022/02/20/michigan-emergency-rooms-crowded-hospital-group-blames-auto-no-fault-law/6846827001/

**February 17, 2022 Detroit Free Press** <a href="https://freep.com/story/opinion/columnists/nancy-kaffer/2022/02/17/michigan-auto-insurance-reform/6800753001/">https://freep.com/story/opinion/columnists/nancy-kaffer/2022/02/17/michigan-auto-insurance-reform/6800753001/</a>

**February 14, 2022** <a href="https://www.michiganradio.org/transportation-infrastructure/2022-02-14/providers-25-m-to-help-us-survive-after-no-fault-law-change-is-a-failure">https://www.michiganradio.org/transportation-infrastructure/2022-02-14/providers-25-m-to-help-us-survive-after-no-fault-law-change-is-a-failure</a>

## **February 8 Michigan Radio**

Michigan Radio <a href="https://www.michiganradio.org/2022-02-08/it-has-destroyed-my-life-a-car-crash-survivor-says-of-changes-to-michigans-car-insurance-law">https://www.michiganradio.org/2022-02-08/it-has-destroyed-my-life-a-car-crash-survivor-says-of-changes-to-michigans-car-insurance-law</a>

#### January 28, 2022

**NPR** 

https://www.npr.org/transcripts/1076306247?t=1643714586758

#### WOOD TV 8

https://www.woodtv.com/news/michigan/new-bill-hopes-to-fine-tune-auto-no-fault-rules/

January 27, 2022

#### **ABC 12 News**

https://www.abc12.com/news/state/millington-lawmaker-unveils-fixes-to-michigan-auto-insurance-reform-law/article\_38bee110-7f8b-11ec-8c03-7fe8502590fa.html

January 26, 2022

#### **FOX 17**

**February 8, 2022 Michigan Radio** <a href="https://www.michiganradio.org/2022-02-08/it-has-destroyed-my-life-a-car-crash-survivor-says-of-changes-to-michigans-car-insurance-law">https://www.michiganradio.org/2022-02-08/it-has-destroyed-my-life-a-car-crash-survivor-says-of-changes-to-michigans-car-insurance-law</a>

**February 1, 2022 Bridge Michigan** <a href="https://www.bridgemi.com/guest-commentary/opinion-reform-michigan-auto-insurance-law-more-us-die">https://www.bridgemi.com/guest-commentary/opinion-reform-michigan-auto-insurance-law-more-us-die</a>

**Crain's Detroit Business** <a href="https://www.crainsdetroit.com/letter-editor/letter-lets-see-auto-insurance-industry-offer-some-transparency-its-own">https://www.crainsdetroit.com/letter-editor/letter-lets-see-auto-insurance-industry-offer-some-transparency-its-own</a>

January 30, 2022 Midland Daily News <a href="https://www.ourmidland.com/news/article/Green-proposes-changes-to-auto-insurance-reforms-16809709.php">https://www.ourmidland.com/news/article/Green-proposes-changes-to-auto-insurance-reforms-16809709.php</a>

January 29, 2022

The Detroit News <a href="https://detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/01/30/michigan-lawmaker-pushes-fix-no-fault-reform-but-faces-opposition/9254899002/">https://detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/01/30/michigan-lawmaker-pushes-fix-no-fault-reform-but-faces-opposition/9254899002/</a>

FOX 17 <a href="https://www.fox17online.com/news/local-news/no-fault-auto-care-crisis-could-be-alleviated-by-bill-introduced-tuesday">https://www.fox17online.com/news/local-news/no-fault-auto-care-crisis-could-be-alleviated-by-bill-introduced-tuesday</a>

## January 25, 2022

#### The Yahoo! News

https://news.yahoo.com/bill-aims-help-survivors-crashes-

<u>134838660.html?guccounter=1&guce\_referrer=aHR0cHM6Ly9hcHAubWVsdHdhdGVyLmNvbS8</u> <u>&guce\_referrer\_sig=AQAAAHbHeFOioX0pcuil06iAZGXH4gmdvd9dAScsHDdCmk\_anPXEHVlLNalU\_P2Fw0ifMIAHoo3C8Nsu\_og0gleKw-YOBs9RT\_92b9G-</u>

x6bEEO9KPJHXNRtx0IXyWqflWIMK5Gm0vB7LfpA7OfhsG-2czKbo BbysKrUX-wZj4Ch4hT

## **FOX 2 Detroit**

https://www.fox2detroit.com/news/lawmakers-fight-for-bill-to-restore-funding-for-long-term-care-for-crash-survivors-after-no-fault-change

#### January 24, 2022

## The Daily News

https://www.thedailynews.cc/articles/guest-view-car-insurance-refund-checks-are-being-issued-too-soon/

#### January 22, 2022

#### **Insurance News Net**

https://insurancenewsnet.com/oarticle/a-closer-look-at-how-auto-insurance-reform-affected-drivers

January 21, 2022
Crain's Detroit Business

https://www.crainsdetroit.com/editorial/most-vulnerable-auto-insurance-reform-needs-reforming

## January 20, 2022

#### **Crain's Detroit Business**

https://www.crainsdetroit.com/health-care/my-patient-pawn-insurer-health-providers-trade-blame-quadriplegic-heads-hospital

#### January 19, 2022

**Michigan Radio** <a href="https://www.michiganradio.org/transportation-infrastructure/2022-01-19/changes-to-no-fault-auto-insurance-law-push-car-crash-survivor-toward-death">https://www.michiganradio.org/transportation-infrastructure/2022-01-19/changes-to-no-fault-auto-insurance-law-push-car-crash-survivor-toward-death</a>

## January 18, 2022

#### **FOX 17**

https://www.fox17online.com/news/local-news/michigan/legislative-fix-in-the-works-for-care-crisis-brought-on-by-no-fault-auto-reform

## January 17, 2022

## Michigan Radio

https://www.michiganradio.org/transportation-infrastructure/2022-01-17/quadriplegic-woman-taken-to-hospital-after-losing-care-due-to-auto-no-fault-law?fbclid=IwAR0YIsGlqiHhlbMHcTUZeIU399f3FECvB balfGMJj8c55q8ga30GQcJQN0

#### **FOX 17**

https://www.fox17online.com/news/local-news/how-did-we-get-here-crash-survivor-forced-into-hospital-after-no-fault-auto-law-changes

#### January 13, 2022

#### The Detroit News

https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/01/13/insurance-alliance-touts-no-fault-savings-michigan-drivers-heres-how-much/9188249002/

### **Michigan State Medical Society**

https://www.msms.org/About-MSMS/News-Media/the-data-is-in-new-report-details-devastating-impact-of-michigans-catastrophic-care-crisis-on-survivors-their-families-and-providers

#### January 12, 2022

#### Gongwer

https://www.gongwer.com/news/index.cfm?article\_ID=610070105

#### **WZZM ABC 13**

https://www.wzzm13.com/article/news/local/whos-gonna-take-care-of-these-folks-auto-no-fault-reform-advocates-rally-in-lansing/69-c3eaa589-6fdc-4c32-b18e-2f82f9b3e8e7

#### **WWMT Channel 3**

https://wwmt.com/news/state/catastrophic-care-patient-advocates-rally-at-michigan-capitol-for-restored-care

#### **CBS Detroit**

https://detroit.cbslocal.com/2022/01/12/survey-3000-jobs-lost-1500-patients-discharged-following-auto-insurance-reimbursement-cut/

#### WXYZ 7 Detroit

https://www.wxyz.com/news/hundreds-of-catastrophic-crash-survivors-protest-cuts-in-care-in-lansing

#### **MLive**

https://www.mlive.com/public-interest/2022/01/average-auto-insurance-rates-in-michigan-increase-slightly-but-are-no-longer-highest-in-nation.html

## January 11, 2022

#### **Detroit Crain's Business**

https://www.crainsdetroit.com/voices-chad-livengood/commentary-no-fault-home-care-providers-say-new-legislation-their-last-hope

#### **The Detroit News**

https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2022/01/11/michigan-auto-insurance-reform-catastrophic-injuries-patients-discharged-jobs-lost/9171829002/

## **FOX 17**

https://www.fox17online.com/news/local-news/report-says-no-fault-auto-reform-has-created-crisis-for-thousands-of-crash-survivors-medical-care-workers

#### **Michigan Radio**

https://www.michiganradio.org/transportation-infrastructure/2022-01-11/more-than-1-500-crash-survivors-have-lost-care-so-far-due-to-no-fault-auto-insurance-law-study-finds

#### January 10, 2022

#### **MIRS**

https://mirs.news/capsule/mirs-capitol-capsule-monday-january-10-2022#67460

#### January 8, 2022

#### Ionia Sentinel-Standard

https://www.sentinel-standard.com/story/news/columns/2022/01/08/calley-car-insurance-refund-checks-being-issued-too-soon/9115754002/

### January 2, 2022

**Daily Citizen WiscNews** <a href="https://www.wiscnews.com/bdc/news/local/watch-now-waupun-woman-gifted-all-terrain-wheelchair/article">https://www.wiscnews.com/bdc/news/local/watch-now-waupun-woman-gifted-all-terrain-wheelchair/article</a> dfb78742-a786-512a-b16d-a5ccc2a9b182.html

## December 29, 2021

#### **Insurance News Net**

https://insurancenewsnet.com/oarticle/no-fault-auto-insurance-reform-devastates-local-residents

#### **December 28, 2021**

#### **DBusiness**

https://www.dbusiness.com/business-features/short-on-reform/

## December 27, 2021

#### **WWMT Channel 3**

https://wwmt.com/news/i-team/i-team-dozens-of-care-providers-for-michigan-crash-victims-have-shut-down-citing-new-law

# Media coverage published October 30, 2021 to December 26, 2021 December 16, 2021

#### The Detroit News

https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2021/12/17/michigan-crash-victim-care-fund/8899956002/

#### **The Associated Press News**

https://apnews.com/article/college-football-sports-business-lifestyle-elections-422792554fe9f8f326d2b0f0b0f1b98e

# December 13, 2021

#### **WWMT Channel 3**

https://wwmt.com/news/state/why-some-michigan-catastrophic-care-patients-see-no-fault-refund-checks-as-a-gut-punch

### The Daily Mining Gazette

https://www.mininggazette.com/opinion/editorial/2021/12/insurance-refund-checks-dont-fix-no-fault-reform-shortcomings/

#### **December 12, 2021**

## **Traverse City Record-Eagle**

https://www.record-eagle.com/news/crash-or-cash-survivors-say-400-insurance-refunds-like-being-robbed/article\_5a7cb3b2-5930-11ec-a95a-63ca7f8a9805.html

https://www.record-eagle.com/opinion/editorial-insurance-refund-checks-don-t-fix-no-fault-reform-shortcomings/article 6e03afda-5ab1-11ec-a094-730f3b7f759c.html

#### Yahoo! News

https://news.yahoo.com/crash-cash-survivors-400-insurance-172900062.html?fr=sycsrp\_catchall\_

#### **Insurance News Net**

https://insurancenewsnet.com/oarticle/crash-or-cash-survivors-say-400-insurance-refunds-like-being-robbed-the-record-eagle-traverse-city-mich

## **December 9, 2021**

#### **Cadillac News**

https://www.cadillacnews.com/news/michigan-drivers-will-get-400-insurance-refund-pervehicle/article fe771104-585b-11ec-808d-879b560b8f0d.html

#### **December 8, 2021**

## **Iron Mountain Daily News**

https://www.ironmountaindailynews.com/news/local-news/2021/12/michigan-drivers-willget-400-insurance-refund-per-vehicle/

#### **December 7, 2021**

#### **The Detroit News**

https://www.detroitnews.com/story/news/local/michigan/2021/12/07/400-per-vehicle-refunds-coming-michigan-drivers-whitmer/6414477001/

#### Gongwer

https://www.gongwer.com/news/?article ID=602360101

#### **AP News**

https://apnews.com/article/business-lifestyle-michigan-gretchen-whitmer-auto-insurance-49aba9f5018d514e32360fc4ac69b96f

## **US News**

https://www.usnews.com/news/best-states/michigan/articles/2021-12-07/michigan-drivers-will-get-400-insurance-refund-per-vehicle

#### **Bowling Green Daily News**

https://www.bgdailynews.com/news/state/michigan-drivers-will-get-400-insurance-refund-per-vehicle/article 6db3da4d-ce35-54a9-9e98-87dd821400aa.html

November 27, 2021 Detroit Free Press https://www.freep.com/story/money/business/2021/11/27/drivers-savings-no-fault-victims-worry/8670083002/

#### November 23, 2021

## **Crain's Detroit Business**

https://www.crainsdetroit.com/law/judge-boots-lawyers-hardball-insurance-case

## **Crain's Chicago Business**

https://www.crainsdetroit.com/law/judge-boots-lawyers-hardball-insurance-case

#### November 18, 2021

#### **Insurance News Net**

https://insurancenewsnet.com/oarticle/no-fault-reform-continues-impact-on-families

## November 17, 2021

#### **WCMU Public Radio**

https://radio.wcmu.org/local-regional-news/2021-11-17/whitmer-touts-auto-insurance-savings-injury-group-says-the-benefits-are-illusory

## November 16, 2021

#### Gongwer

https://www.gongwer.com/news/index.cfm?article\_id=602230101

#### WKAR Public Media

https://www.wkar.org/wkar-news/2021-11-16/whitmer-touts-auto-insurance-savings-injury-group-says-benefits-illusory

## November 15, 2021

#### Michigan Radio

https://www.michiganradio.org/2021-11-15/episcopal-church-leader-urges-faith-leaders-to-speak-out-on-crisis-caused-by-new-auto-no-fault-law

#### **WCMU Public Radio**

https://radio.wcmu.org/local-regional-news/2021-11-15/thousands-of-people-are-losing-care-due-to-the-states-new-auto-no-fault-law

#### November 11, 2021

#### The Toledo Blade

https://www.toledoblade.com/opinion/columnists/2021/11/11/jack-lessenberry-column-michigan-insurance-

<u>refund/stories/20211111035?fbclid=IwAR038f1LMLKZ4IsQtdfKhizLH\_hPqQfR9em18UJv3vrOyjk</u>nXwOmigzRID8

## November 10, 2021 Michigan Radio

https://www.michiganradio.org/health/2021-11-10/accident-survivors-rally-near-michigan-catastrophic-claims-association-headquarters-over-new-auto-no-fault-law

#### WXYZ 7 Detroit

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oWFL4Wpn70g

#### Yahoo! News Canada

https://ca.news.yahoo.com/protest-over-auto-insurance-reform-222303557.html

## November 7, 2021

#### **Crain's Detroit Business**

https://www.crainsdetroit.com/voices-chad-livengood/livengood-four-months-after-auto-insurance-law-curbed-medical-costs-some

## November 6, 2021

#### **Click on Detroit**

https://www.clickondetroit.com/news/michigan/2021/11/06/get-caught-up-michigan-drivers-to-get-insurance-refunds-what-to-know/